Table of Contents

Table of Contents	1
Provincial and Local Government Directory: Provincial Governments	10
Eastern Cape Provincial Government	10
Premier	10
Head of Communications	10
	10
Private Secretary	
Chief of Staff	10
Director-General	10
Personal Assistant	10
Speaker: Provincial Legislature	10
Head: Office of the Speaker	10
Secretary to the Legislature	10
MEC for Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs	11
Head of Communications	11
Head of Department: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs	11
MEC for Education	11
MEC for Economic Development, Environmental Affairs and Tourism	11
Private Secretary	11
Head of Department: Education	11
Head of Communications	11
Spokesperson	11
MEC for Finance	11
Head of Communications	12
Media Liaison Officer: Finance	12
Head of Department: Economic Affairs	12
Head of Department: Provincial Treasury	12
Head of Communications	12
Private Secretary	12
MEC for Health	12
Head of Communications	12
Head of Department: Health	12 12
Private Secretary MEC Public Works and Human Settlements	13
Media Liaison Officer: Human Settlements	13
Head of Communications	13
Head of Department: Human Settlements	13
Private Secretary	13
Head of Communications	13
Head of Department: Roads and Public Works	13
Private Secretary	13
MEC for Rural Development and Agrarian Reform	13
Private Secretary	13
Head of Communications	14
Head of Department: Rural Development and Agrarian Reform	14
Private Secretary	14
MEC for Social Development	14
Head of Department: Social Development	14
Private Secretary	14
MEC for Sport, Recreation, Arts and Culture	14
Head of Department: Sport, Recreation, Arts and Culture	14
Head of Communications	14
Private Secretary	14
MEC for Transport and Community Safety and Liaison	15
Head of Communications: Safety and Liaison	15
Head of Department: Safety and Liaison	15
Head of Communications: Transport	15
Head of Department: Transport	15
Private Secretary	15

Free State Provincial Government	15
Premier	15
Personal Assistant	15
Chief of Staff	15
Spokesperson for the Premier	16
Parliamentary Liaison Officer	16
Director-General	16
MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development	16
Personal Assistant to the MEC	16
Head of Department: Agriculture and Rural Development	16
Head of Communications: Agriculture and Rural Development	16
Media Liaison Officer: Agriculture and Rural Development	16
MEC for Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs Personal Assistant to the MEC	16
	16 17
Head of Department: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs	
Head of Communications: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs	17 17
Media Liaison Officer: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs MEC for Community Safety, Roads and Transport	17
Personal Assistant to the MEC	17
Head of Department: Community Safety, Roads and Transport	17
Head of Communications: Community Safety, Roads and Transport	17
Media Liaison Officer: Community Safety	17
MEC for Economic Development, Small Business, Tourism and Environmental Affairs	17
Personal Assistant to the MEC	17
Head of Department: Economic Development, Small Business, Tourism and Environmental Affairs	18
Head of Communications: Economic Development, Small Business, Tourism and Environmental Affairs	18
Media Liaison Officer: Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs	18
MEC for Education	18
Personal Assistant to the MEC	18
Head of Department: Education	18
Head of Communications: Education	18
Media Liaison Officer: Education	18
MEC for Health	18
Personal Assistant to the MEC	18
Head of Department: Health	19
Head of Communications: Health	19
Media Liaison Officer: Health	19
MEC for Human Settlements	19
Personal Assistant to the MEC	19
Head of Department: Human Settlements	19
Head of Communications: Human Settlements	19
Media Liaison Officer: Human Settlements	19
MEC for Public Works and Infrastructure	19
Personal Assistant to the MEC	19
Head of Department: Public Works and Infrastructure	20
Head of Communications: Public Works and Infrastructure	20
Media Liaison Officer: Public Works	20
MEC for Social Development	20
Personal Assistant to the MEC	20
Head of Department: Social Development	20
Head of Communications: Social Development	20
Media Liaison Officer: Social Development	20
MEC for Sport, Arts, Culture and Recreation	20
Personal Assistant to the MEC	20
Head of Department: Sport, Arts, Culture and Recreation	21
Head of Communications: Sport, Arts, Culture and Recreation	21
Media Liaison Officer: Sport, Arts and Culture	21
MEC for Provincial Treasury	21
Personal Assistant to the MEC	21
Head of Department: Provincial Treasury Head of Communications: Provincial Treasury	21 21
nead of communications, frovincial freasury	4 1

Media Liaison Officer: Provincial Treasury	21
Gauteng Provincial Government	21
Premier	21
Spokesperson for the Premier	22
Chief of Staff	22
Director-General	22
Speaker	22
Head of Department: Community Safety	22
MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development	22
Head of Department: Agriculture and Rural Development	22
MEC for Infrastructure Development, Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs	22
Head of Communications: Agriculture and Rural Development	22
Head of Department: Infrastructure Development	22
Head of Communications: Infrastructure Development	23
Head of Department: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs	23
Head of Communications: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs	23
MEC for Finance and Economic Development	23
Head of Department: Economic Development	23
Head of Communications: Economic Development	23
Head of Department: Treasury	23
Head of Communication: Treasury	23
MEC for Education and Sports	23
Head of Department: Education	23
Head of Communications: Education	24
Head of Department: Sport, Arts, Culture and Recreation	24
Spokesperson	24
MEC for e-Government	24
Head of Department: e-Government	24
Head of Communication: e-Government	24
MEC for Health	24
Head of Department: Health	24
Chief Director: Communications	24
MEC for Human Settlements	24
Head of Department: Human Settlements	25
Head of Communications: Human Settlements	25
MEC for Roads and Transport	25
Spokesperson	25
Head of Department: Roads and Transport	25
Head of Communications: Roads and Transport	25
MEC for Social Development	25
Head of Department: Social Development	25
Head of Communications: Social Development	25
KwaZulu-Natal Provincial Government	25
Premier	26
Personal Assistant	26
Parliamentary Liaison Officer	26
Media Liaison Officer: Office of the Premier	26
	26
Head of Department: Community Safety and Liaison Chief of Staff	26
Director-General	
Personal Assistant to the Director-General	26 26
	26
Speaker: Provincial Legislature	
Personal Assistant to Speaker MEC for Agriculture and Bural Development	26
MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development	27
Personal Assistant to the MEC	27
Head of Ministry: Agriculture and Rural Development	27
Media Liaison Officer: Agriculture and Rural Development	27
Parliamentary Liaison Officer	27
Head of Department: Agriculture and Rural Development	27
MEC for Basic Edution	27
Personal Assistant to the MEC	27

Head of Ministry: Education	27
Parliamentary Liaison Officer	27
Media Liaison Officer: Education	28
Head of Department: Education	28
MEC for Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs	28
Personal Assistant to the MEC	28
Head of Ministry: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs	28
Parliamentary Liaison Officer	28
Head of Department: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs	28
Media Liaison Officer: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs	28
Head of Communications: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs	28
MEC for Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs	28
Personal Assistant to the MEC	29
Head of Ministry: Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs	29
Media Liaison Officer: Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs	29
Head of Department: Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs	29
MEC for Health	29
Personal Assistant to the MEC	29
Parliamentary Liaison Officer	29
Media Liaison Officer: Health	29
Head of Office	29
Head of Department: Health	29
Head of Communications: Education	30
MEC for KwaZulu-Natal Treasury	30
Personal Assistant to the MEC	30
Head of Ministry: Treasury	30
Parliamentary Liaison Officer	30
Media Liaison Officer	30
Parliamentary Liaison Officer	30
Head of Department: Provincial Treasury	30
Head of Communications: Health	30
Head of Communication: Treasury	30
MEC for Public Works and Infrastructure	31
Personal Assistant to the MEC	31
Parliamentary Liaison Officer	31
Media Liaison Officer: Public Works	31
Parliamentary Liaison Officer	31
Head of Department: Public Works	31
MEC for Social Development	31
Personal Assistant to the MEC	31
Head of Ministry: Social Development	31
Media Liaison Officer: Social Development	31
Head of Department: Social Development	32
Head of Communications: Social Development	32
MEC for Sport, Arts and Culture	32
Personal Assistant to the MEC	32
Media Liaison Officer: Sport, Arts and Culture	32
Head of Ministry: Sport Arts and Culture	32
Head of Department: Sport, Arts and Culture	32
Head of Communications: Sport, Arts and Culture	32
MEC for Transport and Human Settlements	32
Personal Assistant to the MEC	32
Head of Ministry: Transport and Human Settlements	33
Media Liaison Officer	33
Parliamentary Liaison Officer	33
Head of Department: Human Settlements	33
Head of Department: Transport	33
Limpopo Provincial Government	33
Premier	33
Director-General	33
Spokesperson for the Premier	33

Personal Secretary to the Director-General	33
Head of Communications	34
Speaker: Provincial Legislature	34
MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development	34
Head of Department: Agriculture	34
Information Officer (PAIA): Agriculture	34
MEC for Cooperative Governance, Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs	34
Head of Communication Services: Co-operate Governance, Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs	34
Head of Department: Cooperative Governance, Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs	34
MEC for Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs	34
Head of Communications: Economic Development	34
Head of Department: Economic Development, Environment and Tourism	35
Information Officer (PAIA): Economic Development, Environment and Tourism	35
MEC for Education	35
Head of Communications: Education	35
Head of Department: Education	35
Head of Communication Service: Health	35
MEC for Health	35
Information Officer (PAIA): Health	35
MEC for Provincial Treasury	35
Head of Communications: Provincial Treasury	35
MEC for Public Works, Roads & Infrastructure	36
Head of Department: Public Works, Roads and Infrastructure	36
MEC for Social Development	36
Head of Communications: Social Development	36
Head of Department: Social Development	36
MEC for Sports, Arts and Culture	36
Head of Communications: Sport, Arts and Culture	36
Media Liaison Officer: Sport, Arts and Culture	36
Head of Department: Sport, Arts and Culture	36
MEC for Transport and Community Safety and Liaison	36
Head of Communications: Community Safety, Security and Liaison	37
Head of Department: Safety, Security and Liaison	37
Mpumalanga Provincial Government	37
Premier	37
Spokesperson for the Premier	37
Head: Communications	37
Director-General	37
Office Manager	37
Speaker MEG for Agricultura, Burgl Bouglandsont and Land Administration	37
MEC for Agriculture, Rural Development and Land Administration	37
Head of Department: Agriculture, Rural Development and Land Administration	38
Head of Communication: Agriculture, Conservation, Environment and Rural Development	38 38
MEC for Community Safety, Security and Liaison	38
Head of Department: Community Safety, Security and Liaison	38
Head of Communications: Community Safety, Security and Liaison Head of Communications: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs	38
Head of Department: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs	38
MEC for Culture, Sport and Recreation	38
Head of Department: Culture, Sport and Recreation	38
Head of Communications: Culture, Sport and Recreation	38
MEC for Treasury	39
MEC for Economic Development and Tourism	39
Head of Department: Provincial Treasury	39
Head of Communications: Provincial Treasury	39
MEC for Education	39
Head of Department: Education	39
Head of Communications: Education	39
MEC for Health	39
Head of Department: Health	39
Head of Communications: Health	39

MEC for Human Settlements	40
Head of Department: Human Settlements	40
Head of Communications: Human Settlements	40
MEC for Social Development	40
Head of Department: Social Development	40
Media Liaison Officer: Social Development	40
MEC for Public Works, Roads and Transport	40
Head of Department: Public Works, Roads and Transport	40
Head of Communications: Public Works, Roads and Transport	40
North West Provincial Government	40
Premier	41
Spokesperson for the Premier	41
Personal Assistant	41
Chief of Staff	41
Speaker: Provincial Legislature	41
Personal Assistant to Speaker	41
Secretary to the Legislature	41
Director-General	41
Personal Assistant	41
Chief Director: Communication Services	41
MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development	42
Deputy Manager: Communication	42
Media Liaison Officer: Agriculture and Rural Development	42
MEC for Arts, Culture, Sport and Recreation	42
Media Liaison Officer: Culture, Arts and Traditional Affairs	42
Head of Department: Education	42
Head of Department: Culture, Arts and Traditional Affairs	42
MEC for Community Safety and Transport Management	42
Head Of Department: Community Safety and Transport Management	42
Media Liaison Officer: Community Safety and Transport Management	42
Media Liaison Officer: Human Settlements, Public Safety and Liaison	43
Head of Department: Community Safety	43
Head of Department: Rural, Environment & Agricultural Development	43
MEC for Cooperative Governance, Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs	43
Media Liaison Officer: Local Government and Housing	43
Head of Department: Local Government and Traditional Affairs	43
Head of Department: Local Government and Human Settlements	43
MEC for Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs	43
Head of Department: Economic Development, Environment and Tourism	43
Head of Department: Tourism	43
MEC for Education	44
Media Liaison Officer: Education	44
MEC for Provincial Treasury	44
Media Liaison Officer: Finance	44
Head of Department: Finance	44
MEC for Health	44
Media Liaison Officer: Health	44
Head of Department: Health	44
MEC for Public Works and Roads	44
Media Liaison Officer: Public Works and Roads	44
Head of Department: Public Works and Roads	45
MEC for Social Development	45
Media Liaison Officer: Social Development	45 45
Head of Department: Social Development	45
Northern Cape Provincial Government	45
Premier	45
Chief of Staff	45 45
Private Secretary	45 45
Head of Communications	45 45
Media Liaison Officer: Office of the Premier	45 46
Director-General	46

Private Secretary	46
Information Officer (PAIA)	46
Speaker	46
Personal Assistant	46
MEC for Agriculture	46
Head of Ministry: Agriculture, Land Reform and Rural Development	46
Head of Department: Agriculture, Land Reform and Rural Development	46
Media Liaison Officer: Agriculture, Land Reform and Rural Development	46
MEC for Cooperative Governance, Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs	46
Head of Ministry: Cooperative Governance, Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs	47
Head of Department: Cooperative Governance, Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs	47
Media Liaison Officer: Cooperative Governance, Human Settlement and Traditional Affairs	
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~	47
MEC for Education	47
Head of Ministry: Education	47
Head of Department: Education	47
Media Liaison Officer: Education	47
Head of Department: Environment and Nature Conservation	47
Media Liaison Officer: Environmental Affairs and Nature Conservation	47
MEC for Economic Development and Tourism	47
Head of Department: Economic Affairs	48
Head of Department: Provincial Treasury	48
Media Liaison Officer: Finance	48
MEC for Health	48
Head of Ministry: Health Services	48
Head of Department: Health Services	48
Media Liaison Officer: Health Services	48
MEC for Roads and Public Works	48
Head of Ministry: Roads and Public Works	48
Head of Department: Roads and Public Works	48
Media Liaison Officer: Roads and Public Works	49
	49
MEC for Social Development, Sports, Arts, and Culture	49
Head of Department: Social Development  Media Liaison Officer: Social Development	49
Head of Ministry: Sport Arts and Culture	49
Head of Department: Sport, Arts and Culture	49
Media Liaison Officer: Sport and Cultural Affairs	49
MEC for Transport, Safety and Liaison	49
Head of Ministry: Transport, Safety and Liaison	49
Head of Department: Transport, Safety and Liaison	49
Media Liaison Officer: Transport, Safety and Liaison	50
Western Cape Provincial Government	50
Premier	50
Spokesperson for the Premier	50
Head of Communications	50
Chief of Staff	50
Director-General	50
Head of Office	50
MEC for Agriculture, Economic Development and Tourism	50
Head of Communications	50
Head of Ministry	51
Head of Department: Agriculture	51
Head of Office	51
Media Liaison Officer	51
MEC for Community Safety and Police Oversight	51
Head of Ministry	51
	51
Head of Department: Community Safety	
Head of Communications  Modia Lipison Officer, Community Safety	51
Media Liaison Officer: Community Safety	51
MEC for Cultural Affairs and Sport	51
Media Liaison Officer: Cultural Affairs and Sport	52
Head of Ministry	52

Head of Department: Cultural Affairs and Sport	52
Head of Office	52
Head of Communications	52
MEC for Education	52
Head of Ministry	52
Media Liaison Officer: Education	52
Head of Department: Education	52
Head of Office	52
Head of Communications: Education	53
MEC for Finance	53
Media Liaison Officer: Economic Opportunities	53
Head of Ministry	53
Head of Department: Economic Development and Tourism	53
Head of Communications: Economic Development	53
Head of Department: Finance	53
Head of Office	53
MEC for Health	53
Media Liaison Officer: Health	53
Head of Department: Health	54
	54
Head of Ministry Head of Office	
	54 54
Head of Communications	54 54
MEC for Infrastructure	
Media Liaison Officer: Human Settlements	54 54
Head of Department: Human Settlements	
Head of Ministry	54
Head of Communications: Human Settlements	54 54
Head of Office MEC for Local Government, Environmental Affairs and Development Planning	55
Head of Communications: Local Government	55
Media Liaison Officer: Local Government	55
Head of Ministry	55
Head of Department: Local Government	55
Head of Department: Environmental Affairs and Development Planning Head of Office	55
	55
Head of Communications	55
Head of Office	55
MEC for Social Development	55
Media Liaison Officer: Social Development	56
Head of Department: Social Development	56
Head of Ministry	56
Head of Communications	56
MEC for Mobility	56
Media Liaison Officer: Transport and Public Works	56
Head of Ministry	56
Head of Department: Transport and Public Works	56
Head of Department: Transport and Public Works	56
Head of Office	56

## **Provincial and Local Government Directory: Provincial Governments**

## **Eastern Cape Provincial Government**

Website <a href="http://www.ecprov.gov.za">http://www.ecprov.gov.za</a> Fax 040 635 0124 / 040 609 6607 Phone 040 635 0123 / 040 609 6626 Postal Private Bag X0047, BISHO, 5605 Street Office of the Premier Building, 2nd Floor,

Independence Avenue, BISHO

#### **Premier**

Lubabalo Oscar Mabuyane, Mr Fax 040 639 1166 Phone 040 609 6301 Postal Private Bag X0047, BISHO, 5605 Street Office of the Premier Building, 2nd Floor, Independence Avenue, BISHO

#### **Head of Communications**

Khuselwa Rantjie, Ms Email khuselwa.rantjie@ecotp.gov.za

Fax **Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X0047, BISHO, 5605 Street Office of the Premier Building, 2nd Floor, Independence Avenue, BISHO

## **Private Secretary**

Tandile Mtiki, Ms

Email tandile.mtiki@ecotp.gov.za

Fax **Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X0047, BISHO, 5605 Street Office of the Premier Building, 2nd Floor, Independence Avenue, BISHO

#### **Chief of Staff**

Zintle Hlobo, Adv

Fax Phone Postal Private Bag X0047, BISHO, 5605 Street Office of the Premier Building, 2nd Floor, Independence Avenue, BISHO

#### **Director-General**

Mbulelo Sogoni, Mr

Fax

Phone 040 609 6381

Postal Private Bag X0047, BISHO, 5605 Street Office of the Premier Building, 2nd Floor, Independence Avenue, BISHO

#### Personal Assistant

Nomveliso Dudumisa, Ms Email nomveliso.dudumisa@ecotp.gov.za Fax Phone 040 609 6381 Postal Private Bag X0047, BISHO, 5605 Street Office of the Premier Building, 2nd Floor,

Independence Avenue, BISHO

## Speaker: Provincial Legislature

Helen Sauls-August, Ms Fax 040 635 2148 Phone 040 608 0200 Ext 6902 Postal Private Bag X0051, BISHO, 5605 Street Office of the Speaker, Legislative Buildings, 1st Floor, Independence Avenue, BISHO

## **Head: Office of the Speaker**

#### Secretary to the Legislature

Nontlantla Xako, Ms Zandile Metele, Ms Fax 040 635 2148 Fax 040 635 2148 Phone 040 608 0205, 040 608 6905 Phone 040 608 0202 Ext 6902 Postal Private Bag X0051, BISHO, 5605 Street Office of the Speaker, Legislative Buildings, Street Office of the Speaker, Legislative Buildings, 1st Floor, Independence Avenue, BISHO

Postal Private Bag X0051, BISHO, 5605 1st Floor, Independence Avenue, BISHO

## **MEC for Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs**

Zolile Williams, Mr Fax 040 639 5218 Phone 040 609 5789

Postal Private Bag X0026, BISHO, 5605

Street Office of MEC for Housing, Local Govt and Square, Phalo Avenue, BISHO

Trad Affairs, Tyamzashe Building, BISHO

## **Head of Department: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs**

Andile Fani . Mr

Fax

Phone 040 608 1958

Postal Postal Address Private Bag X0035, Bisho

Street Tyamzashe Buildings, Room 2188, Civic

Square, Phalo Avenue, BISHO

## **Head of Communications**

Mamkeli Ngam, Mr Fax 040 609 5982 Phone 040 609 5980

Postal Private Bag X0026, BISHO, 5605 Street Tyamzashe Building, Room 2188, Civic

#### **MEC for Education**

Fundile David Gade, Mr Fax 040 608 4247 Phone 040 608 4305

Postal Private Bag X0032, BISHO, 5605

Street Steve Tshwete Education Building,

Zwelitsha Zone 6, ZWELITSHA

## MEC for Economic Development, **Environmental Affairs and Tourism**

Nonkqubela Pieters, Ms

Fax **Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X0040, BISHO, 5605 Street Dukumbana Building, 10th Floor,

Independence Avenue, BISHO

## **Private Secretary**

Nombuyekezo Nkwenkwezi, Ms

Email nombuyekezo.nkwenkwezi@ecdoe.gov.za

Fax

Phone 040 608 4200

Postal Private Bag X0032, BISHO, 5605

Street Steve Tshwete Education Building,

Zwelitsha Zone 6, ZWELITSHA

## **Head of Department: Education**

Mahlubandile Qwase (Acting), Mr

Fax 040 608 4249 Phone 040 608 4205

Postal Private Bag X0032, BISHO, 5605

Street Steve Tshwete Education Building.

Zwelitsha Zone 6, ZWELITSHA

## **Head of Communications**

Nyameka Mgijima (Acting), Ms

Fax 086 514 9815

Phone 040 - 6084494

Postal Private Bag X0032, BISHO, 5605

Street Steve Tshwete Education Building.

Zwelitsha Zone 6, ZWELITSHA

## Spokesperson

Malibongwe Mtima, Mr

Phone 040 608 4777 / 4797

#### **MEC for Finance**

Mlungisi Mvoko, Mr Fax 040 609 2908

Phone 040 609 2425

Postal Private Bag X0057, BISHO, 5605

Street Old Commissioner Building, Independence

Avenue, BISHO

## **Head of Communications**

Ncedo Lisani, Mr Fax 040 609 3211 Phone 040 609 3234

Postal Private Bag X0054, BISHO, 5605

Street Indwe House, 2nd and 3rd Floors, BISHO

## **Media Liaison Officer: Finance**

Pumelele Godongwana, Ms

Email pumelele.godongwana@ectresury.gov.za

Fax 040 639 1030 Phone 040 609 5011

Postal Private Bag X0029, BISHO, 5605

Street Office of MEC for Finance, 2nd Floor.

Tyamzashe Building, BISHO

#### **Head of Department: Economic Affairs**

M Mama, Ms Fax 043 605 7304 **Phone** 043 605 7004

Postal Private Bag X0054, BISHO, 5605

Street Indwe House, 2nd and 3rd Floors, BISHO

## **Head of Department: Provincial Treasury**

Daluhlanga Majeke, Mr Fax 040 635 1156

Phone 040 101 0161, 040 101 0162 Postal Private Bag X0029, BISHO, 5605 Street Office of MEC for Finance, 2nd Floor,

Tyamzashe Building, BISHO

### **Head of Communications**

Nomawethu Sikoti, Ms Fax Phone 040 1010 186 Postal Private Bag X0029, BISHO, 5605 Street Office of MEC for Finance, 2nd Floor, Tyamzashe Building, BISHO

## **Private Secretary**

Ntombentsha Mjikeliso, Ms Email ntombentsha.mjikeliso@ectreasury.gov.za

Phone 040 101 0000

Postal Private Bag X0029, BISHO, 5605 Street Office of MEC for Finance, 2nd Floor,

Tyamzashe Building, BISHO

## **MEC for Health**

Ntandokazi Capa, Ms Fax 040 608 1118 Phone 040 608 1114 Postal Private Bag X0038, BISHO, 5605 **Street** Office of the MEC for Health, Dukumbana Building, Independence Avenue, BISHO

## **Head of Communications**

Siyanda Manana, Mr

Email siyanda.manana@echealth.gov.za

Phone 040 609 3969

Postal Private Bag X0038, BISHO, 5605 Street Dukumbana Building, BISHO

## **Head of Department: Health**

Rolene Wagner, Dr Fax 086 666 7760 Phone 040 608 1958 Postal Private Bag X0038, BISHO, 5605 Street Dukumbana Building, BISHO

## **Private Secretary**

Nosi Maliti, Ms

Fax

Phone 040 608 1000, 040 608 9500 Postal Private Bag X0038, BISHO, 5605 Street Dukumbana Building, BISHO

#### **MEC Public Works and Human Settlements**

Siphokazi Mani-Lusithi, Ms Fax 043 711 9785 Phone 043 711 9777

Postal Private Bag X31008, Cambridge, EAST

LONDON, 5206

Street Steve Tshwete Building, 31 / 33 Phillip Frame Road, Chiselhurst, EAST LONDON

## **Media Liaison Officer: Human Settlements**

Masiza Mazizi, Mr Fax 043 711 9784 Phone 043 711 9534

Postal Private Bag X31008, Cambridge, EAST

LONDON, 5206

Street Steve Tshwete Building, 31 / 33 Phillip Frame Road, Chiselhurst, EAST LONDON

#### **Head of Communications**

Phiwo Soga, Ms

Email PhiwokuhleS@ecdhs.gov.za

Fax

Phone 043 711 9679

Postal Private Bag X31008, Cambridge, EAST

LONDON, 5206

Street Steve Tshwete Building, 31 / 33 Phillip Frame Road, Chiselhurst, EAST LONDON

## **Head of Department: Human Settlements**

Tabisa Poswa, Ms Fax 043 711 9784 Phone 043 711 9778

Postal Private Bag X31008, Cambridge, EAST

LONDON, 5206

Street Steve Tshwete Building, 31 / 33 Phillip Frame Road, Chiselhurst, EAST LONDON

## **Private Secretary**

Zanele Langa, Ms

Email zanelel@ecdhs.gov.za

Fax

Phone 043 711 9901

Postal Private Bag X31008, Cambridge,

Chiselhurst, East London, 5206

Street 33 Phillip Frame Rd, Chiselhurst, East London, 5247

### **Head of Communications**

Vuyokazi Mbanjwa, Ms

Fax Phone

Postal Private Bag X0029, BISHO, 5605

Street Tyamzashe Building, Room 2188, Civic

Square, Phalo Avenue, BISHO

## **Head of Department: Roads and Public** Works

Thandolwethu Manda, Mr Fax 040 639 2135

Phone 040 639 4331

Postal Private Bag X0026, BISHO, 5605

Street Tyamzashe Building, Room 2188, Civic

Square, Phalo Avenue, BISHO

## **Private Secretary**

Ntombentsha Mjikeliso, Ms

Email ntombentsha.mjikeliso@ectreasury.gov.za

Fax

Phone 040 101 0000

Postal Private Bag X0029, BISHO, 5605

Street Office of MEC for Finance, 2nd Floor,

Tyamzashe Building, BISHO

## **MEC for Rural Development and Agrarian** Reform

Nonceba Kontsiwe, Ms Fax 040 636 3462 Phone 040 609 3472

Postal Private Bag X0040, BISHO, 5605 Street Dukumbana Building, 10th Floor,

Independence Avenue, BISHO

## **Private Secretary**

Tembisa Cekeshe, Ms

Email Tembisa.cekeshe@ecdpw.gov.za

Fax

Phone 040 602 4000, 0800 864 951

Postal Private Bag X0026, BISHO, 5605

Street Tyamzashe Building, Room 2188, Civic

Square, Phalo Avenue, BISHO

#### **Head of Communications**

Yvonne Matsheketwa, Ms

Email yvonne.matsheketwa@drdar.ecprov.gov.za Siphokazi Ndundane, Ms

Fax

Phone 040 635 0642

## **Head of Department: Rural Development and Agrarian Reform**

**Fax** 040 635 0604 Phone 040 602 50067

Postal Private Bag X0040, BISHO, 5605 Street Dukumbana Building, 10th Floor,

Independence Avenue, BISHO

#### **Private Secretary**

## **MEC for Social Development**

Kutala Mditshane, Ms

Email kutala.Mditshane@drdar.gov.za

Fax

Phone 043 642 3497

Postal Private Bag X0040, Independence Avenue, Street Office of the MEC for Social Development,

Bhisho, 5605

Street Dukumbana Building, Independence

Avenue, BISHO

Bukiwe Fanta, Ms Fax 040 608 9270 **Phone** 040 605 5210

Postal Private Bag X0039, BISHO, 5605

Dukumbana Building, 5th Floor, Independent

Avenue, BISHO

## **Head of Department: Social Development**

Mzimkhulu Machemba, Mr Fax 040 608 9253

Phone 043 605 5012

Postal Private Bag X0039, BISHO, 5605

Street Office of the MEC for Social Development,

Dukumbana Building, 1st Floor, Independent

Avenue, BISHO

Siyamthanda Heshula, Ms

Fax

Phone 043 605 5000

Postal Private Bag X0039, BISHO, 5605

**Street** Office of the MEC for Social Development, Dukumbana Building, 1st Floor, Independent

**Private Secretary** 

Avenue, BISHO

## MEC for Sport, Recreation, Arts and Culture Head of Department: Sport, Recreation, Arts

## and Culture

Sibulele Ngongo, Ms Fax 043 642 6759

Phone 043 604 4101

Postal Private Bag X0020, BISHO, 5605

Street Office of MEC for Sport, Recreation, Arts and Culture, Wilton Zimasile Mkwayi Building, 5

Eales Street, KING WILLIAMSTOWN

Sibongile Mpofu, Ms

Fax Phone

Postal Private Bag X0020, BISHO, 5605

Street Office of MEC for Sport, Recreation, Arts and Culture, Wilton Zimasile Mkwayi Building, 5

Eales Street, KING WILLIAMSTOWN

## **Head of Communications**

## **Private Secretary**

Andile Nduna, Mr

Email andile.nduna@ecsrac.gov.za

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X0020, BISHO, 5605

Street Sport, Recreation, Arts and Culture, Wilton Street Office of MEC for Sport, Recreation, Arts Zimasile Mkwayi Building, 5 Eales Street, KING

WILLIAMSTOWN

Noxolo Koko, Ms

Email Nobathembu.koko@ecsrac.gov.za

Fax

Phone 043 604 4019

Postal Private Bag X0020, BISHO, 5605

and Culture, Wilton Zimasile Mkwayi Building, 5

Eales Street, KING WILLIAMSTOWN

## MEC for Transport and Community Safety Head of Communications: Safety and Liaison and Liaison

Xolile Ngata, Mr Fax 040 639 1320 Phone 043 604 7414

Postal Private Bag X0057, BISHO, 5605 Street Old Commissioner Building, Behind

Provincial Legislature, BISHO

Michael Msebi, Mr

Fax

Phone 043 604 7414

Postal Private Bag X0057, BISHO, 5605

Street Old Commissioner Building, Independence

Avenue, BISHO

### **Head of Department: Safety and Liaison**

Vuyani Mapolisa, Mr Fax 040 609 2137 Phone 040 608 2109 Postal Private Bag X0057, BISHO, 5605

Street Old Commissioner Building, Independence Postal Private Bag X0057, BISHO, 5605 Avenue, BISHO

## **Head of Communications: Transport**

Khuselwa Rantjie, Mr

Email Khuselwa.rantjie@dot.ecprov.gov.za

Fax **Phone** 

Street Old Commissioner Building, Behind

Provincial Legislature, BISHO

### **Head of Department: Transport**

Mzilindile Mafani, Mr Fax 086 646 6735 Phone 043 604 7415, 043 604 7472 Postal Private Bag X0057, BISHO, 5605 Street Old Commissioner Building, Independence Postal Private Bag X0057, BISHO, 5605 Avenue, BISHO

#### **Private Secretary**

Nomfezeko Mveku, Ms

Email nomfezeko.mveku@dot.ecprov.gov.za

Fax

Phone 043 604 7400

Street Old Commissioner Building, Behind

Provincial Legislature, BISHO

## Free State Provincial Government

Website http://www.freestateonline.fs.gov.za Fax

Phone 051 405 5942

Postal PO Box 517, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Street OR Tambo House, Cnr St Andrews and Markgraaff Streets, 4th Floor, BLOEMFONTEIN

## **Premier**

MaQueen Joyce Letsoha-Mathae, Ms Email premier@fspremier.gov.za

Fax

Phone 051 405 5977

Postal PO Box 517, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Street OR Tambo House, Cnr St Andrews and Markgraaff Streets, 4th floor, BLOEMFONTEIN

#### **Personal Assistant**

Noluvuyo Matebese, Ms Email secretar@fspremier.gov.za

Fax

Phone 051 405 5977

Postal PO Box 517, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Street OR Tambo House, Cnr St Andrews and Markgraaff Streets, 4th floor, BLOEMFONTEIN

#### **Chief of Staff**

Kgotso Morapela, Mr

Fax

Phone 051 405 5496

Postal PO Box 517, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Street OR Tambo House, Cnr St Andrews and Markgraaff Streets, 4th floor, BLOEMFONTEIN

## **Spokesperson for the Premier**

Matshediso Setai, Ms

Fax

Phone 051 405 5977

Postal PO Box 517, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Street OR Tambo House, Cnr St Andrews and Markgraaff Streets, 4th floor, BLOEMFONTEIN

## **Parliamentary Liaison Officer**

Tshidiso Nkgwedi, Mr

Fax

Phone 051 405 5977

Postal PO Box 517, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Street OR Tambo House, Cnr St Andrews and Markgraaf Street, 4th Floor, BLOEMFONTEIN

#### **Director-General**

Mafole Mokalobe (Acting), Dr

Fax

Phone 051 405 5799

Postal PO Box 517. BLOEMFONTEIN. 9300 Street OR Tambo House, Cnr St Andrews and Markgraaff Streets, 6th floor, BLOEMFONTEIN

## **MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development**

Elizabeth Cornelia Rockman, Ms

Fax

Phone 051 861 8509

Postal Private Bag X01, Glen, BLOEMFONTEIN,

Street Glen College, Gielie Joubert Street, GLEN, 9360

#### Personal Assistant to the MEC

Refilwe Moseme, Ms

Fax

Phone 051 861 8509

Postal Private Bag X01, Glen, BLOEMFONTEIN,

Street Gielie Joubert Street, Glen,

**BLOEMFONTEIN, 9360** 

## **Head of Department: Agriculture and Rural Development**

Tshepo Mabilo (Acting), Mr

Email hodofficemanager@dard.gov.za

Fax

Phone 051 861 8509

Postal Private Bag X01, Glen, BLOEMFONTEIN,

Street Gielie Joubert Street, Glen,

**BLOEMFONTEIN, 9360** 

## Head of Communications: Agriculture and **Rural Development**

Modiehi Moeng, Ms

Email moengm@dard.gov.za

Fax

Phone 051 861 8509

Postal Private Bag X01, Glen, BLOEMFONTEIN,

Street Gielie Joubert Street, Glen,

**BLOEMFONTEIN, 9360** 

## Media Liaison Officer: Agriculture and Rural **Development**

Mpho Nhlapo, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 051 861 8509

Postal Private Bag X01, Glen, BLOEMFONTEIN,

Street Gielie Joubert Street, Glen,

**BLOEMFONTEIN, 9360** 

## **MEC for Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs**

Teboho Zacharia Mokoena, Mr

Fax

Phone 051 405 5719

Postal OR Tambo House, Cnr St Andrews and Markgraaff Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN

Street OR Tambo House, Cnr St Andrews and Markgraaff Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN

#### Personal Assistant to the MEC

Diengwane Tladi, Ms Fax 051 405 5719

Phone 051 405 5322

Postal OR Tambo House, Cnr St Andrews and Markgraaf Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Street OR Tambo House, Cnr St Andrews and

Markgraaf Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN

## **Head of Department: Cooperative** Governance and Traditional Affairs

Tshepiso Ramakarane, Mr

Fax **Phone** 

Postal OR Tambo House, Cnr St Andrews and Markgraaff Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Street OR Tambo House, Cnr St Andrews and Markgraaff Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300

### **Head of Communications: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs**

Richard Matsoso (Acting), Mr

Fax

Phone 051 405 5719

Postal OR Tambo House, Cnr Markgraaff and St

Andrew Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300

Street OR Tambo House, Cnr Markgraaff and St

Andrew Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300

## Media Liaison Officer: Cooperative **Governance and Traditional Affairs**

Khonzaphi Thuthani, Mr

Fax

Phone 051 405 5719

Postal OR Tambo House, Cnr Markgraaff and St Andrew Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300

**Street** OR Tambo House, Cnr Markgraaff and St

Andrew Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300

## MEC for Community Safety, Roads and **Transport**

labu Ntsokolo Ishmael Mbalula, Mr

Fax

Phone 051 409 8850

Postal PO Box 119, Bloemfontein, 9300 Street Perm Building, 4th Floor, 45 Charlotte Maxeke Street, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301

#### Personal Assistant to the MEC

Thabang Mokitimi, Ms

Fax

Postal PO Box 119, Bloemfontein, 9300 Street Perm Building, 4th Floor, 45 Charlotte Maxeke Street, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301

**Phone** 051 409 8850

Head of Department: Community Safety, **Roads and Transport** 

Masego Tshabalala, Dr

Email tshabalalam@freetrans.gov.za

Fax

Phone 051 409 8850

Postal PO Box 119, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 **Street** Perm Building, 4th Floor, 45 Charlotte Maxeke Street, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301

## Head of Communications: Community Safety, Media Liaison Officer: Community Safety **Roads and Transport**

Hillary Mophethe, Ms

Fax

Fax

Phone 051 409 8850

Moses Ketso Makume, Mr

Postal PO Box 119. BLOEMFONTEIN. 9300

St, Andrews Street, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301

Walter Macala, Mr

Fax **Phone** 

Postal PO Box 119, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Street Perm Building, 4th Floor, 45 Charlotte

Street Dikela House, 2nd floor, Corner and Aliwal Maxeke Street, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301

## MEC for Economic Development, Small **Business, Tourism and Environmental Affairs**

#### Personal Assistant to the MEC

Nolukhanyo Smit, Ms

**Phone** 051 404 9600

Phone 051 404 9600 Postal Private Bag X20801, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Postal Private Bag X20801, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Street 113 St Andrews Street, BLOEMFONTEIN

Street 113 St Andrews Street, BLOEMFONTEIN

**Head of Department: Economic** 

Development, Small Business, Tourism and

**Environmental Affairs** 

**Environmental Affairs**Mojalefa Mphapang, Mr

Mbulelo Nokwequ, Dr

Fax

**Phone** 051 400 9413

**Phone** 051 404 9600

Postal Private Bag X20801, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Postal Private Bag X20801, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300

Fax

Street 113 St Andrews Street, BLOEMFONTEIN

Street 113 St Andrews Street, BLOEMFONTEIN

**Development, Small Business, Tourism and** 

**Head of Communications: Economic** 

Media Liaison Officer: Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs **MEC for Education** 

Mantlhake Julia Maboya, Dr

Fax

David Maduna, Mr Phone 051 404 8411

Fax
Phone 051 403 3066
Postal Private Bag X20565, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301
Street Fidel Castro Building, 16th floor, 55
Postal Private Bag X20537, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Merriam Makeba Street, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301

**Street** Tsebo Building, Cnr Zastron and Fichardt

Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN

### **Personal Assistant to the MEC**

### **Head of Department: Education**

Duduetsang Seseane, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 051 404 8079

Postal Private Bag X20565, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301 Postal Private Bag X20565, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301

**Street** Fidel Castro Building, 16th floor, 55 Merriam Makeba Street, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301 Tsoarelo Humphrey Malakoane, Adv

Fax

Phone 051 404 8430

**Postal** Private Bag X20565, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9303 **Street** Fidel Castro Building, 21st floor, 55 Merriam Makeba Street, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301

## **Head of Communications: Education**

or Communications: Education Med

Howard Mmema Ndaba , Mr

Fax

**Phone** 051 404 8462

Postal Private Bag X20565, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301 Postal Private Bag X20565, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300

**Street** Fidel Castro Building, 16th floor, 55 Merriam Makeba Street, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301

## Media Liaison Officer: Education

Sibusiso Majola, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 051 404 8908

**Postal** Private Bag X20565, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 **Street** Fidel Castro Building, 16th floor, 55 Merriam Makeba Street, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301

#### **MEC for Health**

Monyatso Viceroy Mahlatsi, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 051 408 1589

**Street** Bophelo House, cnr Harvey and Charlotte

Maxeke Street, BLOEMFONTEIN

#### Personal Assistant to the MEC

Rosemary Pooe, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 051 408 1589

Street Bophelo House, cnr Harvey and Charlotte

Maxeke Street, BLOEMFONTEIN

## **Head of Department: Health**

Masechaba Sesing, Ms

Phone 051 408 1108

Postal

Street Bophelo House, Crn Harvey & Charlotte

Maxeke. BLOEMFONTEIN

## **Head of Communications: Health**

Mondli Mvambi, Mr

Fax

Phone 051 408 1894

Street Bophelo House, cnr Harvey and Charlotte

Maxeke Street, BLOEMFONTEIN

#### Media Liaison Officer: Health

Motale Sebego, Mr Fax 051 405 4626 Phone 051 408 1154

Street Bophelo House, Crn Harvey and Charlotte Street OR Tambo House, 7th floor, Cnr St

Maxeke Street, BLOEMFONTEIN

#### **MEC for Human Settlements**

Teboho Zacharia Mokoena, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 051 405 5732

Andrews and Markgraaf Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN

#### Personal Assistant to the MEC

Diengwane Tladi, Ms

Fax Phone

Street OR Tambo House, Cnr St Andrews and Markgraaf Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300

### **Head of Department: Human Settlements**

Tumelo Jacob Phahlo, Adv

Fax

Phone 051 403 3417

Postal PO Box 247, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Street OR Tambo House, 10th floor, Cnr St Andrews and Markgraaf Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN

## Head of Communications: Human Settlements

Zimasa Mbewu, Ms

Fax

Phone 051 403 3417

Postal Private Bag x247, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Street OR Tambo House, Cnr St Andrews and Markgraaff Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301

## Media Liaison Officer: Human Settlements

Khonzaphi Thuthani, Mr

Fax

Phone 051 403 3417

Street OR Tambo House, Cnr St Andrews and Markgraaff Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301

## MEC for Public Works and Infrastructure

Dibolelo Kathleen Mance, Ms

Fax

Phone 051 492 3773

Street OR Tambo House, 3rd Floor, Cnr St Andrew Street OR Tambo House, 3rd Floor, Cnr St Andrew and Markgraaf Street, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301

## **Personal Assistant to the MEC**

Mpho Mokhoali, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 051 492 3773

and Markgraaf Street, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301

### **Head of Department: Public Works and** Infrastructure

Mosa Masimene, Ms

Fax

Phone 051 492 3909

Postal . Postal

Street OR Tambo House, 3rd Floor, Cnr St

Andrews and Markgraaf Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN

## **Head of Communications: Public Works and** Infrastructure

Mlungisi Maqubela, Mr

Fax

Phone 051 492 3909

Street Room 146. OR Tambo House. Cnr Andrews

and Markgraaf Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN

#### Media Liaison Officer: Public Works **MEC for Social Development**

Paul Matlanyane, Mr

Fax Phone 051 492 3909

Street OR Tambo House, 3rd Floor, Cnr St Andrew Charlotte Maxeke Street, BLOEMFONTEIN

and Markgraaf Street, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9301

Mathabo Leeto, Ms Fax 051 409 0555

Phone Old Standard Bank Building, 2nd Floor, 12

Street Old Standard Bank Building, 2nd Floor, 12

Charlotte Maxeke Street, BLOEMFONTEIN

#### Personal Assistant to the MEC

Sinazo Hafula, Ms

Fax

Phone 051 409 0555

Charlotte Maxeke Street, BLOEMFONTEIN

## **Head of Department: Social Development**

Nelisiwe Ntombela (Acting), Ms

Fax

Phone 051 409 0555

Street Old Standard Bank Building, 2nd Floor, 12 Street Old Standard Bank Building, 2nd Floor, 12

Charlotte Maxeke Street, BLOEMFONTEIN

## **Head of Communications: Social** Development

Thembile Nqabeni, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 051 409 0555

**Postal** Private Bag X20616, Bloemfontein, 9300 Street Old Standard Bank Building, 2nd Floor, 12

Charlotte Maxeke Street, BLOEMFONTEIN

Media Liaison Officer: Social Development

Solomon Khamadi, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 051 409 0555

Street Old Standard Bank Building, 2nd Floor, 12

Charlotte Maxeke Street, BLOEMFONTEIN

## MEC for Sport, Arts, Culture and Recreation Personal Assistant to the MEC

Ntombizanele Beauty Sifuba, Ms

Fax Phone 051 407 3520

East Burger Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN

Zipho Dzena, Ms

Fax

Phone 051 407 3520

Street Business Partners Building, Cnr Henry and Street Business Partners Building, Cnr. Henry and

East Burger Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN

**Head of Department: Sport, Arts, Culture** and Recreation

Head of Communications: Sport, Arts, **Culture and Recreation** 

Molato Tshabalala, Mr Tankiso Zola, Mr

Fax

Phone 051 407 3520

Fax

Phone 051 407 3520

Postal Private Bag X20606, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Street Business Partners Building, Cnr Henry and

Street Psychiatric Complex, Cnr President Brand East Burger Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN

and Victoria Roads, BLOEMFONTEIN

Media Liaison Officer: Sport, Arts and

Culture

Moipone Bolofo, Ms

Fax

Phone 051 407 3520

Street Business Partners Building, Cnr. Henry and Street Tsebo Building, Cnr Zastron and Fichardt

East Burger Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN

**MEC for Provincial Treasury** 

Moses Ketso Makume, Mr

Fax

Phone 051 404 4141

Postal Private Bag X20537, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300

Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN

Personal Assistant to the MEC

**Head of Department: Provincial Treasury** 

Khanyo Smith, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 051 405 4141

**Street** Tsebo Building, Cnr Zastron and Fichardt

Street, BLOEMFONTEIN

Ernest Mohlahlo, Mr Fax

Phone 051 403 3066

Postal Private Bag X20537, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Postal Private Bag X20537, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Street Tsebo Building, Cnr Zastron and Fichardt

Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN

**Head of Communications: Provincial** 

**Treasury** 

Tshidiso Mokokoane, Mr

Fax

Phone 051 403 3066

Street Tsebo Building, Cnr Zastron and Fichardt Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN

David Maduna, Mr Fax

**Phone** 051 403 3066

Postal Private Bag X20537, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Postal Private Bag X20537, BLOEMFONTEIN, 9300 Street Tsebo Building, Cnr Zastron and Fichardt

Media Liaison Officer: Provincial Treasury

Streets, BLOEMFONTEIN

**Gauteng Provincial Government** 

Website https://www.gauteng.gov.za Email hotline@gauteng.gov.za

Fax

Phone 011 355 6000 / 0800 22 88 27

Postal

Street 55 Marshall Street, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG, 2107

**Premier** 

Panyaza Lesufi, Mr

Fax

Phone 011 355 6000

Street Office of the Premier, 55 Marshall Street,

Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG, 2107

## **Spokesperson for the Premier**

Elijah Mhlanga, Mr

Email Elijah.Mhlanga@gauteng.gov.za

Fax

**Phone** 

Street Office of the Premier, 55 Marshall Street.

Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG, 2107

## **Chief of Staff**

Prince Hamnca, Mr

Email Prince.Hamnca@gauteng.gov.za

Fax

Phone 011 355 6000

Street Office of the Premier, 55 Marshall Street.

Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG, 2107

#### **Director-General**

Edward Mosuwe, Mr

Email Nomangisi.Dlamini@gauteng.gov.za

Fax

Phone 011 355 6000

Street Office of the Premier, 55 Marshall Street,

Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG, 2107

#### Speaker

Mosupyoe Mosupyoe, Ms

Fax 011 498 5692

Phone 011 498 5964, 011 498 5950

Street Gauteng Legislature, 43 Rissik Street,

**JOHANNESBURG** 

## **Head of Department: Community Safety**

Roche Mogorosi (Acting), Mr

Fax

Phone 011 689 3600

Street Department of Community Safety, 25 Pixley ka Isaka Seme Street, Marshalltown,

JOHANNESBURG, 2107

## **MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development**

Vuyiswa Ramokgopa, Ms

Fax

Phone 011 240 2500

Street Department of Agriculture and Rural Development, 56 Eloff Street, Umnotho House,

**IOHANNESBURG**, 2000

## Head of Department: Agriculture and Rural **Development**

Khululekile Mase, Mr

Fax

Phone 011 240 2500, 011 240 3457

Street Department of Agriculture and Rural Development, 56 Eloff Street, Umnotho House,

JOHANNESBURG, 2000

## **MEC for Infrastructure Development, Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs**

Jacob Mamabolo, Mr

Fax

Phone 011 355 4013

**Street** Department of Co-operative Governance and Traditional Affairs, 30 Simmonds Street, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG, 2107

## **Head of Communications: Agriculture and Rural Development**

Andrew Mathabathe (Acting), Mr

Fax

Phone 011 240 3089

Street Department of Agriculture and Rural Development, 56 Eloff Street, Umnotho House,

JOHANNESBURG, 2000

## **Head of Department: Infrastructure Development**

Masabatha Mutlaneng, Ms

Fax

Phone 011 355 5080

Street Department of Infrastructure Development, The Corner House Building, Cnr Sauer and

Commissioner Street, Marshalltown,

JOHANNESBURG, 2107

## **Head of Communications: Infrastructure Development**

Rufus Mmutlana, Mr

Fax

Phone 011 355 5080

Street Department of Infrastructure Development, Phone 011 355 4014

The Corner House Building, Cnr Sauer and Commissioner Street, Marshalltown,

JOHANNESBURG, 2107

## **Head of Department: Cooperative** Governance and Traditional Affairs

Darion Barclay, Dr

Email HoD.COGTA@gauteng.gov.za

**Street** Department of Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs, 30 Simmonds Street, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG, 2107

## **Head of Communications: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs**

Admire Ndaba, Mr

Fax **Phone** 

**Street** Department of Co-operative Governance and Traditional Affairs, 30 Simmonds Street, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG, 2107

## **MEC for Finance and Economic Development**

Lebogang Maile, Mr

Fax

Phone 011 227 9270

Street Department of Economic Development, 56 Eloff Street, Umnotho House, Marshalltown,

**JOHANNESBURG** 

## Head of Department: Economic Development Head of Communications: Economic **Development**

Motlatio Moholwa, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 011 355 8111

Street Department of Economic Development, 56 Phone 011 355 8436 Eloff Street, Umnotho House, Marshalltown,

**IOHANNESBURG** 

Sabelo Ndlangisa (Acting), Mr

Fax

Street Department of Economic Development, 56 Eloff Street, Umnotho House, Marshalltown,

**JOHANNESBURG** 

## **Head of Department: Treasury**

Ncumisa Mnyani, Ms

Fax

Phone 011 241 0854

Street: Gauteng Treasury, 75 Fox Street, Imbumba House, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG, House, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG, 2001

2001

## **Head of Communication: Treasury**

John Sukazi, Mr

Fax

Phone 011 241 0605

Street Gauteng Treasury, 75 Fox Street, Imbumba

## **MEC for Education and Sports**

Matome Chiloane, Mr

Fax

Phone 011 355 0669

Street Gauteng Department of Education, 6 Hollard Building, Talis House, JOHANNESBURG

## **Head of Department: Education**

Albert Chaane (Acting), Mr

Fax

Phone 011 556 1131

Street Department of Education, 17 Simmonds Street, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG, 2001

#### **Head of Communications: Education**

Nanagolo Leopeng, Ms

Fax

Phone 011 355 1071

**Street** Gauteng Department of Education, 6 Hollard Building, Talis House, JOHANNESBURG

## Head of Department: Sport, Arts, Culture and Recreation

Mpho Nawa, Mr

Email motshabi.pitso@gauteng.gov.za

**Fax** 

Phone 011 355 2506

**Street** Department of Sport, Arts, Culture and Recreation, 35 Rissik Street (Corner Fox Street),

Surrey House, JOHANNESBURG

## **Spokesperson**

Xolani Mkhwemte, Mr

Fax

Phone 011 355 2578

**Street** Department of Sport, Arts, Culture and Recreation, 35 Rissik Street (Corner Fox Street), Surrey House, JOHANNESBURG

## MEC for e-Government

Bonginkosi Dlamini, Mr

Email thembela.rigala@gauteng.gov.za

Fax

**Phone** 011 355 2115

**Street** Imbumba House, 75 Fox Street, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG

### **Head of Department: e-Government**

Masabata Mutlaneng, Ms

Email Tshililo.Nthangeni@gauteng.gov.za

Fax

Phone 011 689 8984

**Street** Imbumba House, 75 Fox Street, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG, 2001

#### **Head of Communication: e-Government**

Nhlanhla Cebekhulu, Mr

**Email** nhlanhla.cebekhulu@gauteng.gov.za

Fax

Phone 011 689 8009

Street Imbumba House, 75 Fox Street,

Johannesburg, 2107

## **MEC for Health**

Nomantu Nkomo-Ralehoko, Ms

Email Tinyiko.Manyisa@gauteng.gov.za

Fax

Phone 011 355 3469

**Street** Department of Health, 45 Commissioner Street, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG, 2001

## **Head of Department: Health**

Arnold Molotana, Mr

Email brenda.ngcobo@gauteng.gov.za

**Fax** 

**Phone** 011 355 3513

Street Department of Health, 45 Commissioner

Street, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG

#### **Chief Director: Communications**

Motalatale Modiba, Mr

Fax

Phone

**Street** Department of Health, 45 Commissioner Street, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG

#### **MEC for Human Settlements**

Tasneem Motara, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 011 355 8111

**Street** Department of Human Settlements, 129 Fox Street, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG, 2107

## **Head of Department: Human Settlements**

Puleng Gadebe-Mabaso, Ms

Email nandi.maphalala@gauteng.gov.za

Fax

Phone 011 355 8111

**Street** Department of Human Settlements, 129 Fox Street, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG, 2107

## Head of Communications: Human Settlements

Tahir Sema, Mr

Fax

Phone 011 355 8111

**Street** Department of Human Settlements, 129 Fox Street, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG, 2107

## **MEC for Roads and Transport**

Kedibone Diale Tlabela, Ms

Fax

Phone 011 355 7501

**Street** Department of Roads and Transport, Life Centre Building- 29th Floor: 45 Commissioner Street, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG

## **Spokesperson**

Lesiba Mpya, Mr

Fax Phone

**Street** Department of Roads and Transport, Life Centre Building- 29th Floor: 45 Commissioner Street, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG

### **Head of Department: Roads and Transport**

Thulane Mdadane, Dr

Fax

Phone 011 355 7309

**Street** Department of Roads and Transport, 29th Floor: 45 Commissioner Street, Marshalltown, IOHANNESBURG

## Head of Communications: Roads and Transport

Melitha Madiba, Ms

Fax

Phone 011 355 7093

**Street** Department of Roads and Transport, 29th Floor: 45 Commissioner Street, Marshalltown, JOHANNESBURG

## **MEC for Social Development**

Faith Mazibuko, Ms

Email mpho.hlobelo@gauteng.gov.za

Fax

**Phone** 011 355 7878

**Street** Department of Social Development, Thusanong Building, 69 Commissioner Street, JOHANNESBURG, 2001

## **Head of Department: Social Development**

Phumla Sekhonyane (Acting), Ms

Fax

**Phone** 011 355 7878

**Street** Department of Social Development, Thusanong Building, 69 Commissioner Street, JOHANNESBURG, 2001

## Head of Communications: Social Development

Motsamai Motlhaolwa, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 011 355 7878

**Street** Department of Social Development, Thusanong Building, 69 Commissioner Street, JOHANNESBURG, 2001

#### **KwaZulu-Natal Provincial Government**

Website <a href="http://www.kznonline.gov.za/">http://www.kznonline.gov.za/</a>
Fax 033 394 4505 / 086 548 9918
Phone 033 341 3329 / 033 341 3300
Postal Private Bag X9037, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200 / Private Bag X54366, DURBAN, 4000
Street Moses Mabhida Building, 4th Floor, 300
Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG / 455A
King Cetshwayo Highway, Mayville, DURBAN

#### Premier

Arthur Thamsanqa (Thami) Ntuli, Mr

Fax

Phone 033 341 3329

Postal PO Box 412, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200 Street Moses Mabhida Building, 300 Langalibalele

Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

## **Personal Assistant**

Zanele Dlamini, Ms

Fax **Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X9037, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

Street Moses Mabhida Building, 4th Floor, 300 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

#### **Parliamentary Liaison Officer**

Ntandoyakhe Ntuli, Mr

Fax

Phone 033 341 3329

Postal PO Box 412, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200 Street Moses Mabhida Building, 300 Langalibalele

Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

#### Media Liaison Officer: Office of the Premier

Lindelani Mbatha, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal Moses Mabhida Building, 300 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

Street Moses Mabhida Building, 300 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## **Head of Department: Community Safety and** Liaison

Glen Xaba-Makhetha, Ms

Email phumzile.ntombela@comsafety.gov.za

Fax

Phone 033 341 9300

Postal Private Bag X9043, PIETERMARITZBURG,

Street 179 Jabu Ndlovu Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## **Chief of Staff**

Brian Ntuli, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal PO Box 412, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200 Street Moses Mabhida Building, 300 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## **Director-General**

Nonhlanhla Omic Mkhize, Dr

Fax

Phone 033 341 3361

Postal Private Bag X9037, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

Street Moses Mabhida Building, 4th Floor, 300 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## Personal Assistant to the Director-General

Njabulo Gcumisa, Mr

Fax

Phone 0780991625

Postal Private Bag X9037, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

Street Moses Mabhida Building, 4th Floor, 300 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG

## Speaker: Provincial Legislature

Nontembeko Boyce, Ms

Phone 033 355 6789, 033 355 7600

Postal Private Bag X9112, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

Street Parliament Building, 239 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG

## Personal Assistant to Speaker

Zama Zindela, Ms Fax 033 355 7767

Phone 033 355 7689

Postal Private Bag X9112, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

Street Parliament Building, 239 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG

## **MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development**

Thembeni Petty kaMadlopha-Mthethwa, Mrs **Email** mecpa@kzndard.gov.za

Fax 033 343 8255 Phone 033 343 8240

**Postal** Private Bag X9050, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** 1 Cedara Road, N3, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## **Personal Assistant to the MEC**

Nokuzola Madonsela, Ms

Fax

Phone 033 343 8240

**Postal** Private Bag X9050, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** 1 Cedara Road, N3, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## Head of Ministry: Agriculture and Rural Development

Joconia Mngomezulu, Ms

Fax

Phone 033 343 8240

**Postal** Private Bag X9059, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

Street 1 Cedara Road, CEDARA

## Media Liaison Officer: Agriculture and Rural Development

Vusi Khumalo, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

**Postal** Private Bag X9059, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

Street 1 Cedara Road, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## **Parliamentary Liaison Officer**

Siyanda Mathe, Mr

Fax

Phone 033 343 8240

Postal Private Bag X9050, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

Street 1 Cedara Road, N3, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

# Head of Department: Agriculture and Rural Development

Zibusiso Dlamini , Mr **Fax** 033 355 9293

Phone 033 355 9108

**Postal** Private Bag X9059, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

Street 1 Cedara Road, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## **MEC for Basic Edution**

Siphosihle Emmanuel Hlomuka, Mr **Email** Sipho.hlomuka@kzndoe.gov.za

Fax

Phone 033 392 1031

**Postal** Private Bag X9137, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** Anton Muziwakhe Lembede Building, 4th Floor, 247 Burger Street, PIETERMARITZBURG

## **Personal Assistant to the MEC**

Nonkululeko Nembula, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 

**Postal** Private Bag X9137, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** Anton Muziwakhe Lembede Building, 3rd Floor, 247 Burger Street, PIETERMARITZBURG

## **Head of Ministry: Education**

Vincent Myeni, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

**Postal** Private Bag X9137, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** Anton Muziwakhe Lembede Building, 3rd Floor, 247 Burger Street, PIETERMARITZBURG

## **Parliamentary Liaison Officer**

Amanda Magasela, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 

**Postal** Private Bag X9137, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** Anton Muziwakhe Lembede Building, 4th Floor, 247 Burger Street, PIETERMARITZBURG

## **Media Liaison Officer: Education**

Memory Maphanga, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 

**Postal** Private Bag X9137, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** Anton Muziwakhe Lembede Building, 3rd Floor, 247 Burger Street, PIETERMARITZBURG

## MEC for Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs

Thulasizwe Dominic Buthelezi, Rev

Fax

Phone 033 395 2831

**Postal** Private Bag X9051, PIETERMARITZBURG,

**Street** 115 Jabu Ndlovu Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## Head of Ministry: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs

Ntuthuko Phakathi, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

**Postal** Private Bag X9155, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** 115 Jabu Ndlovu Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## Head of Department: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs

Barbara Mgutshini (Acting), Ms

**Fax** 033 345 6432

Phone 033 260 8375

**Postal** Private Bag X 9123, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** Natalia Building, 14th Floor, 330 Langalibalele Street, North Tower, PIETERMARITZBURG

## Head of Communications: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs

Nonala Ndlovu, Mrs

Fax

Phone

**Postal** Private Bag X 9123, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** Natalia Building, 14th Floor, 330 Langalibalele Street, North Tower, PIETERMARITZBURG

## **Head of Department: Education**

Nkosinathi Ngcobo , Mr

Fax

**Phone** 033 392 1004

**Postal** Private Bag X9137, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** Anton Muziwakhe Lembede Building, 3rd Floor, 247 Burger Street, PIETERMARITZBURG

#### Personal Assistant to the MEC

Tasneem Littler, Ms

Fax

Phone 033 395 2831

**Postal** Private Bag X9155, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

**Street** 115 Jabu Ndlovu Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

### **Parliamentary Liaison Officer**

Sikhonzi Malembe, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 033 395 2831

**Postal** Private Bag X9155, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

**Street** 115 Jabu Ndlovu Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## Media Liaison Officer: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs

Senzo Mzila, Mr

Fax 033 392 0027

**Phone** 033 897 3829

**Postal** Private Bag X9155, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

**Street** 116 Jabu Ndlovu Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## MEC for Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs

Keith Muntuwenkosi (Musa) Zondi, Rev

**Fax** 033 264 2672

**Phone** 033 328 8000

**Postal** Private Bag X9152, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

Street 1 Dorothy Nyembe Street, The Marine

Building, 10th Floor, DURBAN, 4001

## **Personal Assistant to the MEC**

Londiwe Luthuli, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 

**Postal** Private Bag X9152, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** 1 Dorothy Nyembe Street, The Marine Building, 10th Floor, DURBAN, 4001

## Media Liaison Officer: Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs

Sinenhlanhla Mthembu, Ms

Fax

Phone 033 328 8000

**Postal** 181 Hoosen Haffejee Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

**Street** Private Bag X9152, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

#### **MEC for Health**

Nomagugu Simelane, Ms

Email dadda.mngomezulu@kznhealth.gov.za

Fax 033 395 2258

Phone 033 395 2111

**Postal** Private Bag X9051, PIETERMARITZBURG,

**Street** Natalia Building, 330 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## **Parliamentary Liaison Officer**

Siyanda Vennon Mkhize, Mr

Fax

Phone 033 395 2111

**Postal** Private Bag X9051, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** Natalia Building, 330 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

#### **Head of Office**

Noluthando MaKhumalo Nkosi, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 033 395 2111

Postal Private Bag X9051, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** Natalia Building, 330 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## Head of Ministry: Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs

Dumisani Khumalo, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

**Postal** Private Bag X9152, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

**Street** 1 Dorothy Nyembe Street, The Marine Building, 10th Floor, DURBAN, 4001

## Head of Department: Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs

Nhlakanipho Nkontwana, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 033 264 2515, 033 264 2806 **Postal** 270 Jabu Ndlovu Street,

PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

**Street** Private Bag X9152, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

#### Personal Assistant to the MEC

Samkelisiwe Mngomezulu, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 033 395 2111

**Postal** Private Bag X9051, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** Natalia Building, 330 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## Media Liaison Officer: Health

Nathi Oliphant, Mr

Fax

Phone 033 395 2111

**Postal** Private Bag X9051, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** 1st Floor, North Tower, Natalia Building, 330 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG

## **Head of Department: Health**

Sandile Tshabalala, Dr

Fax

Phone 033 395 2765

**Postal** Private Bag X9051, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** Natalia Building, 330 Langalibalele Street, South Tower, PIETERMARITZBURG

## **Head of Communications: Education**

Muzi Mahlambi, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X9137, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

Street Anton Muziwakhe Lembede Building, 3rd Floor, 247 Burger Street, PIETERMARITZBURG

Evon Pillay, Ms

**Phone** 

Postal PO Box 3613, PIETERMARITZURG, 3200

## **MEC for KwaZulu-Natal Treasury**

Francois Adrianus Rodgers, Mr

Fax 033 846 6801

Phone 033 846 6800

Postal Private Bag X9152, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

Street Natalia Building, 330 Langalibalele Street,

PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

#### Personal Assistant to the MEC

Fax

Street Natalia Building, 2nd Floor, 330 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZURG

#### **Head of Ministry: Treasury**

Siboniso Sibisi, Mr

Fax

Phone 033 846 6800

Postal PO Box 3613, PIETERMARITZURG, 3200

Street Natalia Building, 2nd Floor, 300 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZURG

## **Parliamentary Liaison Officer**

Siyanda Ngcobo, Mr

Fax

Phone 033 846 6800

Postal Private Bag X9152, PIETERMARITZBURG,

Street Natalia Building, 330 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

#### **Media Liaison Officer**

Nkosikhona Duma, Mr

Fax

Phone 033 846 6800

Postal PO Box 3613, PIETERMARITZURG, 3200

Street Natalia Building, 2nd Floor, 330 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZURG

## **Parliamentary Liaison Officer**

Monde Nondabula, Mr

Fax

Phone 033 846 6800

Postal Private Bag X9152, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

Street Natalia Building, 330 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## **Head of Department: Provincial Treasury**

Carol Coetzee, Ms

Fax

Phone 033 897 4547

Postal PO Box 3613, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

Street Treasury House, 8th Floor, 145 Chief Albert Luthuli Street, PIETERMARITZBURG

## **Head of Communications: Health**

Ntokozo Maphisa, Mr Fax 033 394 0597

Phone 033 395 2016

Postal Private Bag X9051, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

Street Natalia Building, 1st Floor, 330 Langalibalele Street, PIETERMARITZBURG

## **Head of Communication: Treasury**

Musa Cebisa, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal PO Box 3613, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201 Street Treasury House, 8th Floor, 145 Chief Albert

Luthuli Street, PIETERMARITZBURG

## **MEC for Public Works and Infrastructure**

Martin Meyer, Mr

Fax **Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X54366, DURBAN, 4001 Street 455A King Cetshwayo Highway, Mayville, **DURBAN. 4001** 

## **Personal Assistant to the MEC**

Tenise Ferreira, Ms

Fax

Phone 066 508 8792

Postal Private Bag X54366, DURBAN, 4001 Street 455A King Cetshwayo Highway, Mayville,

**DURBAN. 4001** 

## **Parliamentary Liaison Officer**

Thando Dlamini, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X54366, DURBAN, 4001 Street 455A King Cetshwayo Highway, Mayville,

DURBAN, 4001

#### Media Liaison Officer: Public Works

Steve Bhengu, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X54366, DURBAN, 4000

Street 455A King Cetshwayo Highway, Mayville,

DURBAN, 4001

### **Parliamentary Liaison Officer**

Ntokoza Xaba, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X54366, DURBAN, 4001 Street 455A King Cetshwayo Highway, Mayville,

**DURBAN, 4001** 

## **Head of Department: Public Works**

Sboniso Majola, Mr

Fax

Phone 033 355 5560, 033 355 5562

Postal Private Bag X9142, PIETERMARITZBURG,

Street Oliver Tambo House, 191 Prince Alfred

Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## **MEC for Social Development**

Mbali Cynthia Shinga, Ms

Email mbali.shinga@kzndsd.gov.za

**Phone** 077 608 9608

Postal Private Bag X9144, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

Street 205 Pietermaritz Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## Personal Assistant to the MEC

Thandeka Gwala, Ms

Fax

Phone 033 264 9608

Postal Private Bag X9144, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

Street 205 Pietermaritz Street,

PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## **Head of Ministry: Social Development**

Mpendulo Ngubo, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X9144, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

Street 208 Hoosen Haffejee Street,

PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

## **Media Liaison Officer: Social Development**

Thubelihle Vilane, Mr

Fax

Phone 033 264 9608

Postal Private Bag X9144, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

Street 208 Hassen Haffejee Street,

PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## **Head of Department: Social Development**

Nelisiwe Vilakazi, Ms

Email nelisiwe.vilakazi@kznsdsd.gov.za

Fax

**Phone** 067 428 9733

Postal Private Bag X9144, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

**Street** 205 Pietermaritz Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

# Head of Communications: Social Development

Vukani Mbhele, Mr

Fax Phone

Postal Private Bag X9144, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

Street 208 Hoosen Haffejee Street,

PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

#### MEC for Sport, Arts and Culture

Mntomuhle Khawula, Mr

Fax

Phone 033 897 9400, 031 372 2860

Postal Private Bag X9141, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

**Street** 135 Pietermaritz Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

#### Personal Assistant to the MEC

Bridget Madlala, Ms

Fax

Phone

**Postal** Private Bag X9141, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

**Street** 135 Pietermaritz Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## Media Liaison Officer: Sport, Arts and Culture

Ntando Mnyandu, Mr

Fax

Phone 033 897 9400

Postal Private Bag X9141, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

**Street** 135 Pietermaritz Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

Head of Ministry: Sport Arts and Culture

Nobuhle Makhanya, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X9141, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

**Street** 135 Pietermaritz Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## Head of Department: Sport, Arts and Culture

Thobile Sifunda, Dr Fax 033 897 9422

Phone 033 897 9400

**Postal** Private Bag X9141, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3201

**Street** 135 Pietermaritz Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

# Head of Communications: Sport, Arts and Culture

Nomonde Maboea, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X9141, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

**Street** 135 Pietermaritz Street, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## **MEC for Transport and Human Settlements**

Siboniso Amstrong Duma, Mr

Email zama.masondo@kzntransport.gov.za

Fax

Phone 033 355 8760, 031 360 6576

**Postal** Private Bag X9043, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** Inkosi Mhlabunzima Maphumulo House, 172 Burger Street, Executive Building, 4th Floor, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

#### Personal Assistant to the MEC

Zama Masondo, Ms

Fax

Phone 033 355 8760, 031 360 6576

**Postal** Private Bag X9043, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

**Street** Inkosi Mhlabunzima Maphumulo House, 172 Burger Street, Executive Building, 4th Floor, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

## **Head of Ministry: Transport and Human Settlements**

Dumisani Ngema, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X9043, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

Street Inkosi Mhlabunzima Maphumulo House, 172 Burger Street, Executive Building, 4th Floor, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

## **Parliamentary Liaison Officer**

Nonhlakanipho Mchunu, Ms

Fax

Phone 033 355 8760, 031 360 6576

Postal Private Bag X9043, PIETERMARITZBURG,

Street Inkosi Mhlabunzima Maphumulo House, 172 Burger Street, Executive Building, 4th Floor, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

## **Head of Department: Transport**

Siboniso Mbhele, Mr

Fax

Phone 033 355 8808

Postal Private Bag X9043, PIETERMARITZBURG,

Street Inkosi Mhlabunzima Maphumulo House, 172 Burger Street, Executive Building, 4th Floor, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

## **Premier**

Phophi Ramathuba, Dr

Fax

Phone 015 287 6515

Postal Private Bag X9483, POLOKWANE, 0700 Street 40 Hans van Rensburg Street, Mowaneng Building, POLOKWANE

## Spokesperson for the Premier

Willy Mosoma, Mr

Fax

Phone 015 287 6139

Street 40 Hans van Rensburg Street, Mowaneng Building, POLOKWANE

#### **Media Liaison Officer**

Ndabezinhle Sibiya, Mr

Email ndabezinhlesibiya@yahoo.com

Fax

**Phone** 033 355 8600

Postal Private Bag X9037, PIETERMARITZBURG,

3200

Street Inkosi Mhlabunzima Maphumulo House, 172 Burger Street, Executive Building, 4th Floor, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3200

## **Head of Department: Human Settlements**

Mduduzi Zungu, Mr

Email mbali.mhlongo@kzndhs.gov.za

Fax

Phone 033 392 6400

Postal Private Bag X9157, PIETERMARITZBURG,

Street 203 Church Street, Old Mutual Building, PIETERMARITZBURG, 3201

## **Limpopo Provincial Government**

Website http://www.limpopo.gov.za

Email talk2me@premier.limpopo.gov.za

Fax 015 295 3840

Phone 015 287 6000 / 080 086 4729 (hotline) Postal Private Bag X9483, POLOKWANE, 0700

Street Mowaneng Building, 40 Hans van Rensburg

Street, POLOKWANE

## **Director-General**

Nape Nchabeleng, Mr Fax 015 295 7464

Phone 015 287 6101

Postal Private Bag X9483, POLOKWANE, 0700

Street Mowaneng Building, 40 Hans van Rensburg

Street, POLOKWANE

## **Personal Secretary to the Director-General**

Victoria Mufamadi, Ms Fax 015 295 7464

Phone 015 287 6043

Postal Private Bag X9483, POLOKWANE, 0700

Street 40 Hans van Rensburg Street, Mowaneng

Building, POLOKWANE

#### **Head of Communications**

Zibonele Mncwango, Mr

Fax

Phone 013 766 2292

Street 40 Hans van Rensburg Street, Mowaneng

Building, POLOKWANE

## Speaker: Provincial Legislature

Rosemary Molapo, Ms Fax 015 633 8020

Phone 015 633 5071, 015 633 8007, 079 527

0883

Postal Private Bag X9309, POLOKWANE, 0700 Street Government Complex, LEBOWAKGOMO

## **MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development**

Nakedi Grace Kekana, Ms **Fax** 015 297 0885 **Phone** 015 293 8523

**Postal** Private Bag X9489, POLOKWANE, 0700 **Street** Department of Education Building, cnr 113 Biccard and 24 Excelsior Streets, POLOKWANE

#### **Head of Department: Agriculture**

RJ Maisela, Ms **Fax** 015 294 4512 **Phone** 015 294 3147

Postal Private Bag X9487, POLOKWANE, 0700

Street Temo Towers, 69 Biccard Street,

**POLOKWANE** 

### Information Officer (PAIA): Agriculture

Ramatsimele Maisela, Mr Fax 015 291 4512 Phone 015 294 3147 Postal Private Bag X9487, POLOKWANE, 0700 Street N1 Main Road, Southern Gateway Ext. 4, POLOKWANE

## MEC for Cooperative Governance, Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs

Basikopo Makamu, Mr Fax 015 291 3988 Phone 015 284 5557

**Postal** Private Bag X9489, POLOKWANE, 0700 **Street** Department of Education Building, cnr 113 Biccard and 24 Excelsior Streets, POLOKWANE

## Head of Communication Services: Co-operate Governance, Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs

Motupa Evans Selomo, Mr Fax 015 291 5068 Phone 015 294 5582

**Postal** Private Bag X9485, POLOKWANE, 0700 **Street** Hensa Tower Building, Cnr Landros Mare

and Rabe Streets, POLOKWANE

## Head of Department: Cooperative Governance, Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs

Modjadji Malahlela, Dr Fax 015 291 4784 Phone 015 284 5559

**Postal** Private Bag X9485, POLOKWANE, 0700 **Street** Local Government and Housing Building,

28 Market Street, POLOKWANE

## MEC for Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs

Baldwin Matibe Tshitereke, Mr Fax 015 297 0885 Phone 015 293 8523 Postal Private Bag X9489, POLOKWANE, 0700 Street Department of Education Building, cnr 113 Biccard and 24 Excelsior Streets, POLOKWANE

## Head of Communications: Economic Development

Simon Matome, Mr Fax 015 293 8793 Phone 015 293 8795

**Postal** Private Bag X9484, POLOKWANE, 0700 **Street** Evridiki Towers, 20 Hans van Rensburg

Street, POLOKWANE

## Head of Department: Economic Development, Environment and Tourism

Mathodzi Rathumbu (Acting), Mr **Fax** 015 293 8821, 086 585 9250 **Phone** 015 293 8590, 015 293 8648

**Postal** Private Bag X9484, POLOKWANE, 0700 **Street** Evridiki Towers, 20 Hans van Rensburg

Street, POLOKWANE

# Information Officer (PAIA): Economic Development, Environment and Tourism

Solly Kgoopong, Mr
Fax 015 293 8821
Phone 015 295 8648
Postal Private Bag X9486, POLOKWANE, 0700
Street Evridiki Towers, 20 Hans van Rensburg

Street, POLOKWANE

#### **MEC for Education**

Mavhungu Leruli-Ramakhanya, Ms **Fax** 015 297 0885 **Phone** 015 293 7600, 015 290 7601, 015 290 7625, 015 290 3624 **Postal** Private Bag X9489, POLOKWANE, 0700 **Street** Department of Education Building, cnr 113

Biccard and 24 Excelsior Streets, POLOKWANE

#### **Head of Communications: Education**

Matome Taueatsoala , Mr Fax 015 297 8109 Phone Postal Private Bag X9486, POLOKWANE, 0700 Street Evridiki Towers, 20 Hans van Rensburg Street, POLOKWANE

### **Head of Department: Education**

Onica Dederen, Ms
Fax 086 586 0116
Phone 015 290 7022
Postal Private Bag X9489, POLOKWANE, 0700
Street Department of Education Building, cnr 113
Biccard and 24 Excelsior Streets, POLOKWANE

#### **Head of Communication Service: Health**

Neil Shikwambana, Mr Fax 015 293 6060 Phone 015 293 6053 Postal Private Bag X9302, POLOKWANE, 0700 Street Department of Health and Social Development Building, 18 College Street, POLOKWANE

## **MEC** for Health

Dieketseng Masesi Mashego, Ms **Fax** 015 293 6060 **Phone** 015 293 6053 **Postal** Private Bag X9302, POLOKWANE, 0700 **Street** Department of Health and Social Development Building, 18 College Street, POLOKWANE

## Information Officer (PAIA): Health

David Motau, Mr Fax 015 293 6170 Phone 015 293 6294, 015 293 6011 Postal Private Bag X9302, POLOKWANE, 0700 Street Department of Health and Social Development Building, 18 College Street, POLOKWANE

## **MEC for Provincial Treasury**

Kgabo Elias Mahoai, Mr Fax 015 295 8873 Phone 015 298 7100 Postal Private Bag X9486, POLOKWANE, 0700 Street Ismini Towers, 46 Hans van Rensburg Street, POLOKWANE

## Head of Communications: Provincial Treasury

Sidwell Sibanda, Mr
Fax 015 291 4776, 086 541 3212
Phone 015 298 7000
Postal Private Bag X9486, POLOKWANE, 0700
Street Ismini Towers, 46 Hans van Rensburg
Street, POLOKWANE

## MEC for Public Works, Roads & Infrastructure

Sebataolo Ernest Rachoene, Mr **Fax** 015 297 0885

**Phone** 015 293 8523

**Postal** Private Bag X9489, POLOKWANE, 0700 **Street** Department of Education Building, cnr 113 Biccard and 24 Excelsior Streets, POLOKWANE

## Head of Department: Public Works, Roads and Infrastructure

Motlhanke Joseph Phukuntsi, Mr

Fax

Phone 015 284 7000, 015 284 7001

Postal Private Bag X9490, POLOKWANE, 0700

Street 43 Church Street, POLOKWANE

## **MEC for Social Development**

Fulufhelo Florence Radzilani, Ms
Fax 015 297 7103
Phone 015 293 6607, 015 291 2329
Postal Private Bag X9302, POLOKWANE, 0700
Street Department of Health and Social
Development Building, 18 College Street,
POLOKWANE

## Head of Communications: Social Development

Kanakana Mantshimuli, Mr Fax 015 294 8015 Phone 015 293 6004

**Postal** Private Bag X9302, POLOKWANE, 0700 **Street** Department of Health and Social Development Building, 18 College Street,

**POLOKWANE** 

## **Head of Department: Social Development**

Desmond Mahopo, Mr Fax 015 293 6027, 086 545 5015 Phone 015 293 6027 Postal Private Bag X9302, POLOKWANE, 0700 Street Department of Health and Social Development Building, 18 College Street, POLOKWANE

### MEC for Sports, Arts and Culture

Funani Jerry Maseko, Mr Fax 015 297 0885 Phone 012 284 4009 Postal Private Bag X9489, POLOKWANE, 0700 Street Department of Education Building, cnr 113 Biccard and 24 Excelsior Streets, POLOKWANE

## Head of Communications: Sport, Arts and Culture

Jermina Kaka, Ms
Fax 015 284 4501
Phone 015 284 4094
Postal Private Bag X9459, POLOKWANE, 0700
Street Olympic Towers, 21 Biccard Street,
POLOKWANE

## Media Liaison Officer: Sport, Arts and Culture

Malile Ramauga, Ms
Fax 015 291 1249
Phone 015 295 7419
Postal Private Bag X9459, POLOKWANE, 0700
Street Olympic Towers, 21 Biccard Street,
POLOKWANE

## Head of Department: Sport, Arts and Culture

Daphney Damokgopa, Ms
Fax 015 284 4501, 086 545 1488
Phone 015 284 4189
Postal Private Bag X9483, POLOKWANE, 0700
Street Mowaneng Building, 40 Hans van Rensburg
Street, POLOKWANE

## MEC for Transport and Community Safety and Liaison

Susani Violet Mathye, Ms

Fax 015 297 0885

Phone 015 295 1235

Postal Private Bag X9489, POLOKWANE, 0700

Street Department of Education Building, cnr 113

Biccard and 24 Excelsior Streets, POLOKWANE

# Head of Communications: Community Safety, Security and Liaison

Tidimalo Chuene, Mr **Fax** 015 295 8979 **Phone** 015 290 2996

**Postal** Private Bag X9492, POLOKWANE, 0700 **Street** Department of Safety, Security and Liaison Building, 32 Schoeman Street, POLOKWANE

# Head of Department: Safety, Security and Liaison

Steve Matjena, Ms
Fax 015 291 3155
Phone 015 295 1006
Postal Private Bag X9492, POLOKWANE, 0700
Street Department of Safety, Security and Liaison

Building, 32 Schoeman Street, POLOKWANE

#### **Mpumalanga Provincial Government**

Website <a href="https://www.mpg.gov.za">https://www.mpg.gov.za</a>

Fax 013 766 2494
Phone 013 766 1000
Postal PO Box 1234, Mbombela, 1200
Street 7 Government Boulevard, Riverside Park, Building 2, NELSPRUIT

#### **Premier**

Mandla Ndlovu, Mr

Email premierregistry@prem.mpg.gov.za

Fax

Phone 013 766 2027

Postal Private Bag X11291, NELSPRUIT, 1200

Street 7 Government Boulevard, Building 2,
Riverside Park Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

### Spokesperson for the Premier

Sibongile Mkani-Mpolweni, Ms

Fax

Phone 013 766 2054

**Postal** Private Bag X11291, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 2, Riverside Park Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

#### **Head: Communications**

George Mthethwa, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 013 766 2242

**Postal** Private Bag X11291, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 2, Riverside Park Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

### **Director-General**

Makhukhu Mampuru, Mr Email dg@mpg.gov.za Fax 013 766 2500 Phone 013 766 2121

**Postal** Private Bag X11291, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 2, Riverside Park Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

### Office Manager

Jermina Marakala, Ms
Fax 013 766 2500
Phone 013 766 2121
Postal Private Bag X11291, NELSPRUIT, 1200
Street 7 Government Boulevard, Building 2,
Riverside Park Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

### Speaker

Makhosazane Christine Masilela, Ms Fax 013 766 1478 Phone 013 766 1051 Postal Private Bag X11305, NELSPRUIT, 1200 Street 7 Government Boulevard, Building 4, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

# MEC for Agriculture, Rural Development and Land Administration

Brenda Khethiwe Moeketsi, Ms **Email** sibanyonipc@mpg.gov.za

Fax

Phone 013 766 6321

**Postal** Private Bag X11219, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 6, 2nd floor, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

# Head of Department: Agriculture, Rural Development and Land Administration

CM Chunda, Mr

Fax

Phone 013 766 6020

**Postal** Private Bag X11219, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 6, 2nd floor, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

### Head of Communication: Agriculture, Conservation, Environment and Rural Development

Zanele Shabangu, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 013 766 6133

**Postal** Private Bag X11219, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 6, 2nd floor, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

# MEC for Community Safety, Security and Liaison

Vusumuzi Shongwe, Mr Fax 013 766 4616 Phone 013 766 4091, 013 766 4075 Postal Private Bag X11269, NELSPRUIT, 1200 Street 7 Government Boulevard, Building 4, Riverside Park, NELSPRUIT

# Head of Department: Community Safety, Security and Liaison

BE Nkuna, Ms
Fax 013 766 4600
Phone 013 766 4471
Postal Private Bag X11215, NELSPRUIT, 1200
Street Nokuthula Simelane, 2nd floor,
Government Complex, Riverside, NELSPRUIT

# Head of Communications: Community Safety, Head of Communications: Cooperative Security and Liaison Governance and Traditional Affairs

M Mmusi, Mr
Fax 013 766 4616
Phone 013 766 4055
Postal Private Bag X11269, NELSPRUIT, 1200
Street 7 Government Boulevard, Building 4,
Riverside Park, NELSPRUIT

Lindiwe Khoza (Acting), Ms

Fax 013 766 8438

Phone 013 766 6318

Postal Private Bag X1243, NELSPRUIT, 1200

Street 7 Government Boulevard, Building 5,
Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

# Head of Department: Cooperative Governance and Traditional Affairs

S Ngubane, Mr

Fax

Phone 013 766 6768

**Postal** Private Bag X1243, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 5, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

### **MEC for Culture, Sport and Recreation**

Leah Mabuza, Ms
Fax 013 766 5588
Phone 013 766 5242
Postal PO Box 1234, Mbombela, 1200
Street 7 Government Boulevard, Building 5,
Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

# **Head of Department: Culture, Sport and Recreation**

GS Ntombela, Mr Fax 013 766 5032 Phone 013 766 5032 Postal Private Bag X1243, NELSPRUIT, 1200 Street 7 Government Boulevard, Building 5, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

# Head of Communications: Culture, Sport and Recreation

Sibongile Nkosi, Ms
Fax 013 766 5588
Phone 013 766 5372
Postal Private Bag X1243, NELSPRUIT, 1200
Street 7 Government Boulevard, Building 5,
Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

#### **MEC for Treasury**

Bonakele Majuba, Mr

Fax Phone

**Postal** Private Bag X11310, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 7, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

# MEC for Economic Development and Tourism

Jester Sidell, Ms Fax 086 535 1804 Phone 013 766 4460

**Postal** Private Bag X11215, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 4, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

#### **Head of Department: Provincial Treasury**

Gugu Mashiteng, Ms Fax 013 766 4604 Phone 013 766 4572

**Postal** Private Bag X11215, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 4, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

# Head of Communications: Provincial Treasury

M Ramodibe, Dr

Fax

Phone 013 766 4148

**Postal** Private Bag X11215, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 4, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

#### **MEC for Education**

Lindi Lettie Masina, Ms
Fax 013 766 5590
Phone 013 766 5555
Postal Private Bag X11341, NELSPRUIT, 1200
Street 7 Government Boulevard, Building 5,
Riverside Park, Extention 2, NELSPRUIT, 1201

#### **Head of Department: Education**

LH Moyane, Ms

Fax

Phone 013 766 5520

**Postal** Private Bag X11341, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 5, Riverside Park, Extention 2, NELSPRUIT, 1201

#### **Head of Communications: Education**

JI Zwane, Mr
Fax 013 766 5580
Phone 013 766 5005
Postal Private Bag X11341, NELSPRUIT, 1200
Street 7 Government Boulevard, Building 5,
Riverside Park, Extention 2, NELSPRUIT, 1201

#### **MEC** for Health

Sasekani Manzini , Ms Fax 013 766 3475 Phone 013 766 3754 Postal Private Bag X11285, NELSPRUIT, 1200 Street 7 Government Boulevard, Building 3, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

#### **Head of Department: Health**

D Mdluli (Acting), Ms

Fax

**Phone** 013 766 3298

**Postal** Private Bag X11285, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 3, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

#### **Head of Communications: Health**

D Malamule, Mr Fax 013 766 3475 Phone 013 766 3098 Postal Private Bag X11285, NELSPRUIT, 1200 Street 7 Government Boulevard, Building 3, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

#### **MEC for Human Settlements**

Speedy Mashilo, Mr **Email** zaneles@mpg.gov.za

Fax

Phone 013 766 6607

**Postal** Private Bag X11328, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 6, Riverside Park, Extention 2, NELSPRUIT

#### **Head of Department: Human Settlements**

Haizel Zitha (Acting), Ms

Fax

Phone 013 766 6233

**Postal** Private Bag X11310, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 7, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

# Head of Communications: Human Settlements

Freddy Ngobe, Mr Fax 013 766 6441 Phone 013 766 6014 Postal Private Bag X11328, NELSPRUIT, 1200 Street 7 Government Boulevard, Building 6, Riverside Park, Extention 2, NELSPRUIT

#### **MEC for Social Development**

Nompumelelo Hlophe, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 013 766 3804

**Postal** Private Bag X11285, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 3, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

#### **Head of Department: Social Development**

SM Mtshweni, Mr

Fax

Phone 013 766 3524

**Postal** Private Bag X11285, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 3, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

#### Media Liaison Officer: Social Development

D Mashabela, Ms Fax 013 766 3475 Phone 013 766 3098 Postal Private Bag X11285, NELSPRUIT, 1200 Street 7 Government Boulevard, Building 3,

Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

### MEC for Public Works, Roads and Transport Head of Department: Public Works, Roads

Thulasizwe Thoka, Mr
Fax 013 766 8461
Phone 013 766 6607, 013 766 6696
Postal Private Bag X11310, NELSPRUIT, 1200
Street 7 Government Boulevard, Building 7,
Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

#### Head of Department: Public Works, Roads and Transport

MC Morolo, Mr

**Fax** 

Phone 013 766 6881

**Postal** Private Bag X11310, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 7, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

# Head of Communications: Public Works, Roads and Transport

M Dlamini, Mr

Fax

Phone 013 766 6553

**Postal** Private Bag X11310, NELSPRUIT, 1200 **Street** 7 Government Boulevard, Building 7, Riverside Park, Extension 2, NELSPRUIT

#### **North West Provincial Government**

Website <a href="http://www.nwpg.gov.za">http://www.nwpg.gov.za</a>

**Fax** 018 388 3008 **Phone** 018 388 2456

**Postal** Private Bag X65, MMABATHO, 2735 **Street** Garona Building, South wing, 3rd Floor, Dr

James Moroka Drive, MMABATHO

#### Premier

Lazarus Mokgosi, Mr

Fax

Phone 018 388 4968

Postal Private Bag X65, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Garona Building, South wing, 3rd Floor, Dr

James Moroka Drive, MMABATHO

#### Spokesperson for the Premier

Vuyisile Ngesi, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X129, MMABATHO, 2735 Street Garona Building, South wing, 3rd Floor, Dr

lames Moroka Drive, MMABATHO

# **Personal Assistant**

Molebatsi Gasemene, Ms

Email MGasemene@nwpg.gov.za

Fax

Phone 018 388 4968

Postal Private Bag X65, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Garona Building, South wing, 3rd Floor, Dr

James Moroka Drive, MMABATHO

#### Chief of Staff

Modiegi Komane, Ms

Fax

Phone 018 388 1365, 018 388 2447

Postal Private Bag X65, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Garona Building, South wing, 3rd Floor, Dr

James Moroka Drive, MMABATHO

#### Speaker: Provincial Legislature

Sussana Tsebe, Ms

Fax 018 392 7166

Phone 018 392 7000, 018 392 7001, 018 392

7013

Postal Private Bag X2018, MMABATHO, 2735

Street New Parliament Building, Speakers Office, 2nd Floor, Dr James Moroka Drive, MMABATHO

### **Personal Assistant to Speaker**

Daimy Maulane, Ms

Fax 018 387 3297, 018 387 3775

Phone 018 387 3700, 018 387 3703

Postal Private Bag X2044, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Garona Building, East wing, 2nd Floor, Dr

James Moroka Drive, MMABATHO

### Secretary to the Legislature

Moss Ikgopoleng Kgantsi, Mr

**Fax** 086 619 3975

Phone 018 392 7070

Postal Private Bag X2018, MMABATHO, 2735

Street New Parliament Building, Speakers Office, 2nd Floor, Dr James Moroka Drive, MMABATHO

#### **Director-General**

Mosweu Paul Mogotlhe, Mr

Fax

Phone 018 388 3040

Postal Private Bag X129, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Garona Building, South wing, 3rd Floor, Dr

James Moroka Drive, MMABATHO

# **Personal Assistant**

Refilwe Bloem, Ms

Fax

Phone 018 388 4447

Postal Private Bag X65, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Garona Building, South wing, 3rd Floor, Dr

James Moroka Drive, MMABATHO

#### **Chief Director: Communication Services**

Brian Setswambung, Mr

Fax

Phone 018 388 3456

Postal Private Bag X65, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Garona Building, South wing, 3rd Floor, Dr

James Moroka Drive, MMABATHO

### **MEC for Agriculture and Rural Development**

Madoda Sambatha, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

**Postal** Private Bag X2039, MMABATHO, 2735 **Street** Agricentre Building, cnr Dr James Moroka

Drive and Stadium Street, MMABATHO

### **Deputy Manager: Communication**

Namhla Luhabe, Ms Fax 086 695 3784 Phone 018 392 7282

**Postal** Private Bag X2018, MMABATHO, 2735 **Street** New Parliament Building, Speakers Office, 2nd Floor, Dr James Moroka Drive, MMABATHO

### Media Liaison Officer: Agriculture and Rural Development

Bonolo Mohlakoana, Ms Fax 018 384 4571 Phone 018 389 5719

**Postal** Private Bag X2039, MMABATHO, 2735 **Street** Agricentre Building, cnr Dr James Moroka

Drive and Stadium Street, MMABATHO

#### MEC for Arts, Culture, Sport and Recreation

Galebekwe Virginia Tlhapi, Ms

Fax Phone

Fax

Postal Private Bag X90, MMABATHO, 2735

**Head of Department: Education** 

Stephinah Mmamotho Semaswe, Ms

Street Telkom Building, Ground Floor, 3366

Besmer Street, MAFIKENG

# Media Liaison Officer: Culture, Arts and Traditional Affairs

Shirley Montsho, Ms **Fax** 018 381 2883 **Phone** 387 8121

**Postal** Private Bag X90, MMABATHO, 2735 **Street** Telkom Building, Ground Floor, 3366 Besmer Street. MAFIKENG

Phone 018 388 3429

Postal Private Bag X2044, MMABATHO, 2735 Street Garona Building, East wing, 2nd Floor, Dr James Moroka Drive, MMABATHO

# Head of Department: Culture, Arts and Traditional Affairs

Nono Bapela, Ms

Fax Phone

**Postal** Private Bag X90, MMABATHO, 2735 **Street** Telkom Building, Ground Floor, 3366 Besmer Street, MAFIKENG

### MEC for Community Safety and Transport Management

Wessels Morweng, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 018 200 8003

**Postal** Private Bag X2018, MMABATHO, 2735 **Street** Tirelo Building, Dr Albert Luthuli Drive and Cnr James Moroka, Mmabatho, 2735

# Head Of Department: Community Safety and Transport Management

Hans Kekana, Dr

Email HKekana@nwpg.gov.za

Fax

Phone 018 200 8001

**Postal** Private Bag X2018, MMABATHO, 2735 **Street** Tirelo Building, Dr Albert Luthuli Drive and Cnr James Moroka, Mmabatho, 2735

#### Media Liaison Officer: Community Safety and Transport Management

Charles Matlou, Mr

Email CharlesMatlou@nwpg.gov.za

Fax

**Phone** 

**Postal** Private Bag X2018, MMABATHO, 2735 **Street** Tirelo Building, Dr Albert Luthuli Drive and Cnr James Moroka, Mmabatho, 2735

### Media Liaison Officer: Human Settlements, Public Safety and Liaison

Chris Motshabi, Mr Fax 018 384 1569 Phone 018 387 6061

**Postal** Private Bag X2099, MMABATHO, 2735 **Street** NWDC Building, 1st Floor, cnr Provident

and University Drive, MMABATHO

### **Head of Department: Community Safety**

Botlhale Anna Mofokeng, Ms
Email BMofokeng@nwpg.gov.za
Fax
Phone
Postal Private Bag X19, MMABATHO, 2735
Street 31/35 Molopo Road, MAFIKENG

# Head of Department: Rural, Environment & Agricultural Development

Poncho Mokaila, Dr

Fax Phone

**Postal** Private Bag X2039, MMABATHO, 2735 **Street** Agricentre Building, cnr Dr James Moroka Drive and Stadium Street, MMABATHO

### MEC for Cooperative Governance, Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs

Oageng Molapisi, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 018 388 4824

**Postal** Private Bag X2099, MMABATHO, 2735 **Street** NWDC Building, 1st Floor, cnr Provident and University Drive, MMABATHO

# Media Liaison Officer: Local Government and Housing

Dineo Thapelo, Ms
Fax 018 384 5426
Phone 018 387 3402
Postal Private Bag X2099, MMABATHO, 2735
Street NWDC Building, 1st Floor, cnr Provident and University Drive, MMABATHO

# Head of Department: Local Government and Traditional Affairs

Monnapula Motlogelwa (Acting), Mr Fax 018 384 5426 Phone 018 387 3746 Postal Private Bag X2099, MMABATHO, 2735 Street NWDC Building, 1st Floor, cnr Provident and University Drive, MMABATHO

# Head of Department: Local Government and Human Settlements

Kgomotso Mahlobo, Ms

Fax Phone

**Postal** Private Bag X2099, MMABATHO, 2735 **Street** NWDC Building, 1st Floor, cnr Provident and University Drive, MMABATHO

# MEC for Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs

Bitsa Lenkopane, Ms

Fax Phone

**Postal** Private Bag X2039, MMABATHO, 2735 **Street** Agricentre Building, cnr Dr James Moroka Drive and Stadium Street, MMABATHO

### Head of Department: Economic Development, Environment and Tourism

Abbey Tlaletsi, Mr Fax 018 384 4788

Phone 018 387 7771, 018 387 7723
Postal Private Bag X15, MMABATHO, 2735
Street NWDC Building, 1st Floor, cnr Providence and University Drive, MMABATHO

### **Head of Department: Tourism**

Neo Sephoti, Adv

Fax Phone

**Postal** Private Bag X2039, MMABATHO, 2735 **Street** Agricentre Building, cnr Dr James Moroka Drive and Stadium Street, MMABATHO

#### **MEC for Education**

Viola Ntsetsao Motsumi, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X2044, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Garona Building, East wing, 2nd Floor, Dr

lames Moroka Drive, MMABATHO

### **Media Liaison Officer: Education**

Charles Raseala, Mr Fax 018 381 2015

Phone 018 381 2016, 018 388 2108

Postal Private Bag X2044, MMABATHO, 2735 Street Garona Building, East wing, 2nd Floor, Dr

lames Moroka Drive, MMABATHO

### **MEC for Provincial Treasury**

Kenetswe Mosenogi, Ms Fax 018 387 3305 Phone 018 387 3445

Postal Private Bag X2099, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Garona Building, West Wing, 2nd Floor,

University Drive, MMABATHO

#### Media Liaison Officer: Finance

Ntibeng Matseke, Mr Fax 018 387 3305

Phone 018 387 3445, 018 387 3446

Postal Private Bag X2099, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Garona Building, West Wing, 2nd Floor,

University Drive, MMABATHO

#### **Head of Department: Finance**

Isreal Ndlela Kunene, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X2099, MMABATHO, 2735 Street Garona Building, West Wing, 2nd Floor,

University Drive, MMABATHO

#### **MEC for Health**

Sello Lehari, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X06, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Provident Building, 4th Floor, University

Drive, MMABATHO

### Media Liaison Officer: Health

Tebogo Lekgethwane (Acting), Mr

Fax 086 634 7815

Phone 018 387 5830, 018 387 5831

Postal Private Bag X06, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Provident Building, 4th Floor, University

Drive, MMABATHO

### **Head of Department: Health**

Vuyo Mbulawa, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X2068, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Tirelo Building, West wing, 3rd Floor,

Albert Luthuli Drive, MMABATHO

# **MEC for Public Works and Roads**

Elizabeth Mokua, Ms

Email johanna1972@gmail.com

Fax

**Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X2080, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Old Parliament Building, Modiri Molema

Road, MMABATHO

### Media Liaison Officer: Public Works and Roads

Matshube Mfoloe, Mr

Fax 086 535 1538, 086 535 1537

Phone 018 387 2447

Postal Private Bag X2080, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Old Parliament Building, Modiri Molema

Road, MMABATHO

#### **Head of Department: Public Works and** Roads

Pakiso Mothupi, Mr

Fax **Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X2080, MMABATHO, 2735 Street Old Parliament Building, Modiri Molema

Road, MMABATHO

#### **MEC for Social Development**

Sussana Dantjie, Ms

Email Aseleka@nwpg.gov.za

Fax

Phone 018 388 2042

Postal Private Bag X06, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Provident Building, 4th Floor, University

Drive, MMABATHO

#### Media Liaison Officer: Social Development

Vuyisile Ngesi, Mr Fax 018 384 5521

Phone 018 388 2040, 018 388 2041

Postal Private Bag X2068, MMABATHO, 2735 Street Tirelo Building, West wing, 3rd Floor,

Albert Luthuli Drive, MMABATHO

#### **Head of Department: Social Development**

Dikeledi Mothobi, Ms

Fax **Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X2068, MMABATHO, 2735

Street Tirelo Building, West wing, 3rd Floor,

Albert Luthuli Drive, MMABATHO

#### **Northern Cape Provincial Government**

Website http://www.northern-cape.gov.za

Email info@ncpg.gov.za Fax 053 838 2690 Phone 053 838 2600

Postal Private Bag X5016, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street IW Sauer Building, 6th Floor, cnr Roper

and Quinn Streets, KIMBERLEY

#### **Premier**

Zamani Saul, Dr Fax 053 838 2690 Phone 053 838 2944

Postal Private Bag X5016, KIMBERLEY, 8300

Street JW Sauer Building, 6th Floor, cnr Roper and

Quinn Streets, KIMBERLEY

### **Chief of Staff**

Mandla Ndzilili, Mr Fax 053 838 2690

Phone 053 838 2900, 053 838 2941

Postal Private Bag X5016, KIMBERLEY, 8300

Street JW Sauer Building, 6th Floor, cnr Roper and Street JW Sauer Building, 6th Floor, cnr Roper and

Quinn Streets, KIMBERLEY

### **Private Secretary**

Poppy Mathakgane, Ms

Fax 053 838 2690, 086 566 8345

**Phone** 053 838 2944

Postal Private Bag X5016, KIMBERLEY, 8300

Quinn Streets, KIMBERLEY

# **Head of Communications**

Monwabisi Nkompela, Mr

Fax **Phone** 

Postal Private Bag X5016, KIMBERLEY, 8300

Street JW Sauer Building, 6th Floor, cnr Roper and Street JW Sauer Building, 6th Floor, cnr Roper and

Quinn Streets, KIMBERLEY

# Media Liaison Officer: Office of the Premier

Bronwyn Thomas-Abrahams, Ms

Fax 053 838 2690

Phone 053 838 2943

Postal Private Bag X5016, KIMBERLEY, 8300

Quinn Streets, KIMBERLEY

#### **Director-General**

Justice Bekebeke, Mr Fax 053 838 2502

Phone 053 838 2950, 053 838 2951

Postal Private Bag X5016, KIMBERLEY, 8300

Quinn Streets, KIMBERLEY

### **Private Secretary**

Cynthia Joseph, Ms Fax 053 838 2502 Phone 053 838 2950

Postal Private Bag X5016, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street JW Sauer Building, 6th Floor, cnr Roper and Street JW Sauer Building, 6th Floor, cnr Roper and

Quinn Streets, KIMBERLEY

#### Information Officer (PAIA)

Justice Bekebeke, Mr Fax 053 838 2502

**Phone** 053 838 2950, 053 838 2951 Postal Private Bag X5016, KIMBERLEY, 8300

Quinn Streets, KIMBERLEY

#### Speaker

Kenneth Mmoeimang, Mr Fax 053 831 7931 Phone 053 839 8005

Postal Private Bag X5066, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street JW Sauer Building, 6th Floor, cnr Roper and Street New Provincial Legislature Building, Nobengula Extension, Galeshewe, KIMBERLEY

#### **Personal Assistant**

Epang Matolweni, Mr Fax 053 831 7931 Phone 053 839 8005 Postal Private Bag X5066, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street New Provincial Legislature Building, Nobengula Extension, Galeshewe, KIMBERLEY

#### **MEC for Agriculture**

**KIMBERLEY** 

Mase Manopole, Ms Fax 053 832 4328 Phone 053 838 9100, 053 838 9107 Postal Private Bag X5018, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street Kimberlite Building, 162 George Street, **KIMBERLEY** 

### Head of Ministry: Agriculture, Land Reform and Rural Development

Lerato Modise, Mr Fax 053 831 3635 Phone 053 838 9102 Postal Private Bag X5018, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street Kimberlite Building, 162 George Street, **KIMBERLEY** 

### **Head of Department: Agriculture, Land Reform and Rural Development**

Viljoen Mothibi, Mr Fax 053 831 3530 Phone 053 807 4801 Postal Private Bag X5018, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street 224 Du Toitspan Road, Belgravia,

#### Media Liaison Officer: Agriculture, Land **Reform and Rural Development**

Ali Diteme, Mr Fax 053 832 4328 Phone 053 838 9106 Postal Private Bag X5018, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street Kimberlite Building, 162 George Street, **KIMBERLEY** 

#### MEC for Cooperative Governance, Human **Settlements and Traditional Affairs**

Bentley Vass, Mr Fax 053 831 4832 Phone 053 830 9422, 053 830 9424 Postal Private Bag X5005, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street JS du Plooy Building, 9 Cecil Sussman Road, KIMBERLEY

#### Head of Ministry: Cooperative Governance, **Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs**

Mbuyiselo Madyo, Mr Fax 053 831 4832

Phone 053 830 9422, 053 830 9424 Postal Private Bag X5005, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street JS du Plooy Building, 9 Cecil Sussman

Road, KIMBERLEY

#### **Head of Department: Cooperative** Governance, Human Settlements and **Traditional Affairs**

Gladys Botha, Ms Fax 053 831 8718

**Phone** 053 830 9513, 053 830 9512

Postal Private Bag X5005, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street JS du Plooy Building, 9 Cecil Sussman

Road, KIMBERLEY

#### Media Liaison Officer: Cooperative Governance, Human Settlement and Traditional Affairs

Xhanti Teki, Mr Fax 053 831 4832 Phone 053 830 9581 Postal Private Bag X5005, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street JS du Plooy Building, 9 Cecil Sussman Road, KIMBERLEY

#### **MEC for Education**

Abraham Vosloo, Mr Fax 053 830 8464 **Phone** 053 830 8401, 053 830 8801 Postal Private Bag X5054, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street Metlife Towers, 14th Floor, Market Square, cnr. Knight and Stead Street, KIMBERLEY

#### **Head of Ministry: Education**

June Grey, Ms Fax 053 830 7177 Phone 053 830 7165 Postal Private Bag X5023, KIMBERLEY, 8300

#### **Head of Department: Education**

Tshepo Pharasi, Mr Fax 053 874 1785 Phone 053 839 6696, 053 839 6679 Postal Private Bag X5023, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street 156 Barkley Road, Homestead, KIMBERLEY Street 156 Barkley Road, Homestead, KIMBERLEY

#### Media Liaison Officer: Education

Geoffrey van der Merwe, Mr Fax 053 830 7177 Phone 053 830 7163 Postal Private Bag X5023, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street 156 Barkley Road, Homestead, KIMBERLEY Postal Private Bag X6010, KIMBERLEY, 8300

### **Head of Department: Environment and Nature Conservation**

Denver van Heeden, Mr Fax 053 832 7842 **Phone** 053 807 7306

Street Metlife Towers, 4th Floor, cnr Market Square and Stead Streets, KIMBERLEY

### Media Liaison Officer: Environmental Affairs MEC for Economic Development and Tourism and Nature Conservation

Lesego Pule, Mr Fax 053 832 1026 Phone 053 807 7420 Postal Private Bag X6010, KIMBERLEY, 8300 **Street** Metlife Towers, 4th Floor, cnr Market Square and Stead Streets, KIMBERLEY

Venus Blennies, Ms Fax 053 807 5603 Phone 053 807 5600 Postal Private Bag X6110, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street Mimosa Complex, Barkley Road, Homestead, KIMBERLEY

#### **Head of Department: Economic Affairs**

K Parckirisamy (Acting), Mr Fax 053 832 9464 Phone 053 839 4026

Postal Private Bag X5054, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street Metlife Towers, 14th Floor, Market Square, Street Post Office Building, 9th Floor, Market

cnr. Knight and Stead Street, KIMBERLEY

### **Head of Department: Provincial Treasury**

Vuyisile Gumbu (Acting), Mr Fax 053 832 6805 Phone 053 830 8408

Postal Private Bag X5054, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Square, Knight and Stead Streets, KIMBERLEY

#### Media Liaison Officer: Finance

Lucky Chonga, Mr Fax 053 832 9464 **Phone** 053 830 8411, 053 830 8412 Postal Private Bag X5054, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street Metlife Towers, 14th Floor, Market Square, Street Executive Offices, Kimberley Hospital cnr. Knight and Stead Street, KIMBERLEY

#### **MEC for Health**

Maruping Lekwene, Mr Fax 053 833 1925 Phone 053 830 2003

Postal Private Bag X5049, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Complex, Du Toitspan Road, KIMBERLEY

#### **Head of Ministry: Health Services**

Deon Mdyo, Mr Fax 053 833 1925 Phone 053 830 2000 Postal Private Bag X5049, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street Executive Offices, Kimberley Hospital Complex, Du Toitspan Road, KIMBERLEY

#### **Head of Department: Health Services**

Gugulethu Matlaopane, Ms Fax 053 833 4394 Phone 053 830 2148 Postal Private Bag X5049, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street Executive Offices, Kimberley Hospital Complex, Du Toitspan Road, KIMBERLEY

#### Media Liaison Officer: Health Services

Lebogang Majaha, Mr Fax 053 833 1925 Phone 053 830 2001 Postal Private Bag X5049, KIMBERLEY, 8300 Street Executive Offices, Kimberley Hospital Complex, Du Toitspan Road, KIMBERLEY

#### **MEC for Roads and Public Works**

Fufe Makatong, Ms Fax 053 839 2291 Phone 053 839 2100 Postal PO Box 3132, KIMBERLEY, 8301 Street No. 9 Stockroos Road, Square Hillpark, Floors Hostel, KIMBERLEY

#### Head of Ministry: Roads and Public Works

Rozelle Sass, Ms Fax 053 839 2289 Phone 053 839 2285 Postal PO Box 3132, KIMBERLEY, 8301 Street No. 9 Stockroos Road, Square Hillpark, Floors Hostel, KIMBERLEY

#### **Head of Department: Roads and Public** Works

Kholekile Nogwili, Mr Fax 053 839 2291 Phone 053 839 2241 Postal PO Box 3132, KIMBERLEY, 8301 Street No. 9 Stockroos Road, Square Hillpark, Floors Hostel, KIMBERLEY

# Media Liaison Officer: Roads and Public Works

Patrick Marekwa, Mr

Fax Phone

Postal PO Box 3132, KIMBERLEY, 8301

**Street** No. 9 Stockroos Road, Square Hillpark,

Floors Hostel, KIMBERLEY

# MEC for Social Development, Sports, Arts, and Culture

Nontobeko Vilakazi, Ms **Fax** 053 830 7177

**Phone** 053 830 7164, 053 830 7160

**Postal** Private Bag X5023, KIMBERLEY, 8300

Street 156 Barkley Road, Homestead, KIMBERLEY

#### **Head of Department: Social Development**

Ichabod Manyane (Acting), Ms

Fax 053 871 1062 Phone 053 874 9298

Postal Private Bag X6110, KIMBERLEY, 8300

Street Mimosa Complex, Barkly Road,

Homestead, KIMBERLEY

#### Media Liaison Officer: Social Development

Zet Kwinana, Mr **Fax** 053 839 2289

Phone 053 839 2285

Postal PO Box 3132, KIMBERLEY, 8301

Street No. 9 Stockroos Road, Square Hillpark,

Floors Hostel, KIMBERLEY

#### **Head of Ministry: Sport Arts and Culture**

Neo Maneng, Mr

**Fax** 053 823 1454

**Phone** 053 831 4152

Postal Private Bag X6091, KIMBERLEY, 8300

Street New Park, 1 Albertyn Street, KIMBERLEY

### Head of Department: Sport, Arts and Culture

Ruth Palm (Acting), Ms

**Fax** 053 807 4600 **Phone** 053 807 4700

Postal Private Bag X5004, KIMBERLEY, 8300

Street 22 Abbattoir Street, Ashburnham,

**KIMBERLEY** 

# Media Liaison Officer: Sport and Cultural Affairs

. . .

Conrad Fortune, Mr Fax 053 807 4600

**Phone** 053 807 4700

**Postal** Private Bag X5004, KIMBERLEY, 8300 **Street** 22 Abbattoir Street, Ashburnham,

KIMBERLEY

### MEC for Transport, Safety and Liaison

Limakatso Koloi, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 053 839 1700

Postal Private Bag X1368, KIMBERLEY, 8300

Street Southey Chambers, 1st Floor, Southey

Street, KIMBERLEY

# Head of Ministry: Transport, Safety and Liaison

Kabelo Mohibidu, Mr

**Fax** 053 831 2781

Phone 053 839 1719

Postal Private Bag X1368, KIMBERLEY, 8300

**Street** Southey Chambers, 1st Floor, Southey

Street, KIMBERLEY

# Head of Department: Transport, Safety and Liaison

Lesego Wolfe (Acting), Mr

Fax 053 831 2781

Phone 053 839 1702

Postal Private Bag X1368, KIMBERLEY, 8300

Street Southey Chambers, 1st Floor, Southey

Street, KIMBERLEY

# Media Liaison Officer: Transport, Safety and Western Cape Provincial Government Liaison

Geoffrey van der Merwe, Mr **Fax** 053 831 2781

Phone 053 839 1719

**Postal** Private Bag X1368, KIMBERLEY, 8300 **Street** Southey Chambers, 1st Floor, Southey

Street, KIMBERLEY

Website <a href="http://www.westerncape.gov.za/">http://www.westerncape.gov.za/</a>
Email service@westerncape.gov.za

Fax 021 483 3921 Phone 021 483 4705

**Postal** Private Bag X9043, CAPE TOWN, 8000 / Private Bag X9165, CAPE TOWN, 8000 / Private

Bag X917, CAPE TOWN, 8000

**Street** 7 Wale Street, Provincial Legislature Building, 1st Floor, CAPE TOWN, 8000 / Green Market Square, Protea Assurance Building, 2nd

#### **Premier**

Alan Winde, Mr
Email alan.winde@westerncape.gov.za
Fax 021 483 3921
Phone 021 483 0094
Postal Private Bag X9043, CAPE TOWN, 8000
Street Room 1-85, Legislature Building, 1st Floor, 7 Wale Street, CAPE TOWN, 8000

### **Spokesperson for the Premier**

Bianca Capazario, Ms
Fax 021 483 3921
Phone 021 483 5004
Postal Private Bag X9043, CAPE TOWN, 8000
Street Room 1-85, 1st Floor, 7 Wale Street, CAPE TOWN, 8000

#### **Head of Communications**

Faiza Steyn, Mrs
Fax
Phone 021 483 9955
Postal Private Bag X9043, CAPE TOWN, 8000
Street Room 1-85, 1st Floor, 7 Wale Street, CAPE
TOWN, 8000

#### **Chief of Staff**

Tammy De Decker, Mrs
Fax 021 483 3921
Phone 021 483 6447
Postal Private Bag X9043, CAPE TOWN, 8000
Street Room 1-85, 1st Floor, 7 Wale Street, CAPE TOWN, 8000

#### **Director-General**

Harry Malila, Dr Email Director-General@westerncape.gov.za Fax 021 483 4715 Phone 021 483 6032 Postal Private Bag X9043, CAPE TOWN, 8000 Street Room 1-87, 7 Wale Street, 1st Floor, CAPE TOWN, 8000

### **Head of Office**

Robert Shaw, Mr Fax Phone 021 483 8432 Postal Private Bag X9043, CAPE TOWN, 8000 Street Room 1-87, 7 Wale Street, 1st Floor, CAPE TOWN, 8000

# MEC for Agriculture, Economic Development and Tourism

Ivan Meyer, Dr Fax 021 483 3892 Phone 021 483 9805 Postal Private Bag X9186, CAPE TOWN Street 7 Wale Street, Legislature Building, M Floor, CAPE TOWN

# **Head of Communications**

Mary James, Ms

Email maryj@elsenburg.com
Fax 021- 808 5000, 086 212 0371
Phone 021 808 5008
Postal Private Bag X9186, CAPE TOWN
Street 7 Wale Street, Legislature Building, M
Floor, CAPE TOWN

#### **Head of Ministry**

Floor, CAPE TOWN

Marietjie van Jaarsveld, Ms

Email marietjie.vanjaarsveld@westerncape.gov.za

Fax 021 483 3892

Phone 021 483 9806

Postal Private Bag X9112, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 14 Oueen Victoria Street. Union House. 7th

### **Head of Department: Agriculture**

Mogale Sebopetsa , Mr Email MogaleS@elsenburg.com Fax 021 808 5000 , 086 212 0371 Phone 021 808 5004, 021 808 5111 Postal Private Bag X1, ELSENBURG, 7607 Street 3rd Floor, Muldersvlei Road, ELSENBURG, 7607

#### **Head of Office**

Anroux Marais, Ms

Anele Speelman, Ms
Fax
Phone 021 808 5111
Postal Private Bag X1, ELSENBURG, 7607
Street 3rd Floor, Muldersvlei Road, ELSENBURG,

#### **Media Liaison Officer**

Daniel Johnson, Mr
Email daniel.johnson@westerncape.gov.za
Fax
Phone 021 483 3261
Postal Private Bag X9112, CAPE TOWN, 8000
Street 14 Queen Victoria Street, Union House, 7th
Floor, CAPE TOWN

### MEC for Community Safety and Police Oversight

Fax 021 483 3887
Phone 021 483 3158, 021 483 3858, 021 483 5445
Postal Private Bag X9112, CAPE TOWN, 8000
Street 14 Queen Victoria Street, Union House, 7th Floor, CAPE TOWN

### **Head of Ministry**

David Abrahams, Mr Fax Phone 021 483 0103 Postal Private Bag X9112, CAPE TOWN, 8000 Street 14 Queen Victoria Street, Union House, 7th Floor, CAPE TOWN

### **Head of Department: Community Safety**

Yashina Pillay (Acting), Ms

Fax

Phone 021 483 8688

Postal PO Box 5346, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 35 Wale Street, 4th Floor, CAPE TOWN

### **Head of Communications**

Ishaam Davids, Mr Email ishaam.davids@westerncape.gov.za Fax Phone 021 483 6689 Postal PO Box 5346, CAPE TOWN, 8000 Street 35 Wale Street, 4th Floor, CAPE TOWN

#### **Media Liaison Officer: Community Safety**

Cayla Murray, Ms Fax 021 483 3709 Phone 021 483 3261 Postal PO Box 5346, CAPE TOWN, 8000 Street St Georges Mall, Waldorf Building, 11 Floor, CAPE TOWN

#### **MEC for Cultural Affairs and Sport**

Ricardo Mackenzie, Mr Fax Phone 021 483 9805 Postal PO Box 2060, CAPE TOWN, 8000 Street 4 Dorp Street, Tower Block, 21st Floor, CAPE TOWN

# Media Liaison Officer: Cultural Affairs and Sport

Stacy McLean, Ms
Fax 021 483 4141
Phone 021 483 2627
Postal PO Box 2060, CAPE TOWN, 8000
Street 4 Dorp Street, Tower Block, 21st Floor, CAPE TOWN

#### **Head of Ministry**

Herman Van der Westhuizen, Mr Fax Phone 021 483 5477

# Head of Department: Cultural Affairs and Sport

Brent Walters, Mr Fax 021 483 9504 Phone 021 483 9501 Postal Private Bag x9067, CAPE TOWN, 8000 Street Green Market Square, Protea Assurance Building, 8th Floor, CAPE TOWN

#### **Head of Office**

Deon Burger, Mr
Fax
Phone 021 483 9505
Postal PO Box 2060, CAPE TOWN, 8000
Street 4 Dorp Street, Tower Block, 21st Floor, CAPE TOWN

#### **Head of Communications**

Tania Colyn, Ms
Fax
Phone 0214839877
Postal Private Bag x9067, CAPE TOWN, 8000
Street Green Market Square, Protea Assurance
Building, 8th Floor, CAPE TOWN

#### **MEC for Education**

David Maynier, Mr Fax Phone 0861 819 919 Postal Private Bag X9114, Cape Town, 8000 Street 1 North Wharf Square, 2 Lower Loop Street, Foreshore, Cape Town, 8001

# **Head of Ministry** Lorika Elliot, Ms

Fax
Phone 021 483 6573
Postal Private Bag X9114, CAPE TOWN, 8000
Street Lower Parliament Street, Grand Central
Tower, Room 9-26, CAPE TOWN, 8000

### **Media Liaison Officer: Education**

Kerry Mauchline, Ms

Fax

Phone

Postal Private Bag X9161, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 33 Church Street, Vunani Chambers, 2nd floor, CAPE TOWN

#### **Head of Department: Education**

Brian Schreuder, Mr Fax 021 461 3694 Phone 021 467 2535, 021 467 2536 Postal Private Bag X9114, CAPE TOWN, 8000 Street Lower Parliament Street, Grand Central Tower, Room 9-26, CAPE TOWN, 8000

#### **Head of Office**

Lucinda Boniface, Ms
Fax
Phone 021 467 2534
Postal Private Bag X9114, CAPE TOWN, 8000
Street Lower Parliament Street, Grand Central
Tower, Room 9-26, CAPE TOWN, 8000

### **Head of Communications: Education**

Bronagh Hammond, Ms

Fax

Phone 021 467 2531

**Postal** Private Bag X9114, CAPE TOWN, 8000 **Street** Lower Parliament Street, Grand Central

Tower, Room 9-26, CAPE TOWN, 8000

#### **MEC for Finance**

Deidre Baartman, Ms Fax 021 483 3892 Phone 021 483 3994

Postal Private Bag X9186, CAPE TOWN Street 142 Long Street, Cape Town, 8000

# Media Liaison Officer: Economic Opportunities

Francine Higham, Ms

Fax

Phone 021 483 3550

**Postal** Private Bag X9165, Cape Town, 8000 **Street** 142 Long Street, Cape Town, 8000

#### **Head of Ministry**

Cayley Green, Ms

Email cayley.green@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

**Phone** 021 483 4218

**Postal** Private Bag X9165, Cape Town, 8000 **Street** 142 Long Street, Cape Town, 8000

# Head of Department: Economic Development and Tourism

Velile Dube, Mr

Fax

Phone 021 483 7062

Postal Private Bag X9165, Cape Town, 8000

Street 80st Georges Mall, Cape Town

# Head of Communications: Economic Development

Joe-Mark Arnold, Mr

Email Joe-Mark.Arnold@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

**Phone** 021 483 9223

**Postal** Private Bag X9165, Cape Town, 8000 **Street** 142 Long Street, Cape Town, 8000

### **Head of Department: Finance**

David Savage, Mr Fax 021 483 3855

Phone 021 483 6267

Postal Private Bag X9165, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 7 Wale Street, Room 3-27, 3rd Floor, CAPE

TOWN, 8000

#### **Head of Office**

Janine Hendricks, Ms

Email Janine.Hendricks@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

**Phone** 021 483 6204

**Postal** Private Bag X9165, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 7 Wale Street, Room 3-27, 3rd Floor, CAPE

TOWN, 8000

#### **MEC** for Health

Nomafrench Mbombo, Prof

Fax

**Phone** 021 483 8911

Postal PO Box 2060, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 4 Dorp Street, Provincial Administration

Building, 21st Floor, CAPE TOWN

#### Media Liaison Officer: Health

Nomawethu Sbukwana, Ms

Fax

**Phone** 021 483 2627

Postal PO Box 2060, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 4 Dorp Street, Provincial Administration

Building, 21st Floor, CAPE TOWN

#### **Head of Department: Health**

Keith Cloete, Dr

Fax

Phone 021 483 3647

Postal PO Box 2060, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 4 Dorp Street, Provincial Administration

Building, 21st Floor, CAPE TOWN

#### **Head of Ministry**

Douglas Newman-Valentine, Dr

Email Douglas.Newman@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

Phone 021 483 2627

Postal PO Box 2060, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 4 Dorp Street, Provincial Administration

Building, 21st Floor, CAPE TOWN

#### **Head of Office**

Anne-Rita Koen, Ms

Email Anne-Rita.Koen@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

Phone 021 483 4470

Postal PO Box 2060, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 4 Dorp Street, Provincial Administration

Building, 21st Floor, CAPE TOWN

#### **Head of Communications**

Marika Champoin, Ms

**Email** Marika.Champoin@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

Phone 021 483 3245

Postal PO Box 2060, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 4 Dorp Street, Provincial Administration

Building, 21st Floor, CAPE TOWN

#### **MEC for Infrastructure**

Tertuis Simmers, Mr

Fax 021 483 3888 Phone 021 483 3285

**Postal** Private Bag x9076, Cape Town, 8000

**Street** 4th Floor, ISM Building, 27 Wale Street,

Cape Town, 8001

#### Media Liaison Officer: Human Settlements

Marcellino Martin , Mr

**Fax** 021 483 3888 **Phone** 021 483 3397

Postal Private Bag X9076, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 27 Wale Street, ISM Building, 4th Floor,

CAPE TOWN 8001

### **Head of Department: Human Settlements**

Jacqueline Samson, Ms

**Email** Jacqueline.Samson@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

**Phone** 021 483 4956

**Postal** Private Bag x9076, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 27 Wale Street, ISM Building, 4th Floor,

CAPE TOWN

### **Head of Ministry**

Vuyolwethu Njalo, Mr

Email Vuyolwethu.Njalo@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

Phone 021 483 4798

**Postal** Private Bag x9076, Cape Town, 8000

Street 4th Floor, ISM Building, 27 Wale Street,

Cape Town, 8001

# Head of Communications: Human Settlements

Nathan Adriaanse, Mr

**Email** Nathan.Adriaanse@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

Phone 021 483 2337

**Postal** Private Bag x9076, Cape Town, 8000

Street 4th Floor, ISM Building, 27 Wale Street,

Cape Town, 8001

#### **Head of Office**

Megan Bosch, Ms

Email Megan.Bosch@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

Phone 021 483 5803

**Postal** Private Bag x9076, Cape Town, 8000

Street 4th Floor, ISM Building, 27 Wale Street,

Cape Town, 8001

### MEC for Local Government, Environmental Affairs and Development Planning

Anton Bredell, Mr

Fax

Phone 021 483 2726

**Postal** Private Bag X9186, CAPE TOWN, 8000 **Street** Utilitas Building, 9th Floor, 1 Dorp Street,

**CAPE TOWN** 

#### **Head of Communications: Local Government**

Rowena Kellies, Ms

Email Rowena.Kellies@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

Phone 021 483 3492

**Postal** Private Bag X9086, CAPE TOWN, 8000 **Street** 1 Dorp Street, Utilitas Building, 8th Floor,

CAPE TOWN, 8000

#### Media Liaison Officer: Local Government

James-Brent Styan, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 021 483 2820

**Postal** Private Bag X9186, CAPE TOWN, 8000 **Street** 1 Dorp Street, Utilitas Building, 9th Floor,

CAPE TOWN

### **Head of Ministry**

Marius Du Randt, Mr

Fax

**Phone** 021 483 2770

Postal Private Bag X9086, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 1 Dorp Street, Utilitas Building, 8th Floor,

CAPE TOWN, 8000

#### **Head of Department: Local Government**

Graham Paulse, Mr

Fax

Phone 021 483 4997

**Postal** Private Bag X9076, CAPE TOWN, 8000 **Street** 80 St Georges Mall, NBS Building, 8th

Floor, CAPE TOWN

# Head of Department: Environmental Affairs and Development Planning

Pieter Van Zyl, Mr

Email Pieter.vanzyl@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

**Phone** 021 483 4091

**Postal** Private Bag X9086, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 1 Dorp Street, Utilitas Building, 8th Floor,

CAPE TOWN, 8000

#### **Head of Office**

Annelize De Villiers, Ms

**Email** Annelize.DeVilliers@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

**Phone** 021 483 8315

**Postal** Private Bag X9086, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 8th Floor, 1 Dorp Street, CAPE TOWN, 8000

#### **Head of Communications**

Rudolf Van Jaarsveldt, Mr

Email Rudolf.VanJaarsveldt@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

**Phone** 021 483 4051

Postal Private Bag X9086, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 1 Dorp Street, Utilitas Building, 8th Floor,

CAPE TOWN, 8000

# **Head of Office**

Daisy Benjamin, Ms

**Email** Daisy.Benjamin@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

Phone 021 483 3938

Postal Private Bag X9086, CAPE TOWN, 8000

Street 1 Dorp Street, Utilitas Building, 8th Floor,

CAPE TOWN, 8000

#### **MEC for Social Development**

Jaco Londt, Mr

**Fax** 021 483 5077

**Phone** 021 482 5208

Postal Private Bag X9112, CAPE TOWN, 8000

**Street** Union House, 14 Queen Victoria Street,

**CAPE TOWN** 

#### Media Liaison Officer: Social Development

Joshua Chigome, Mr

Fax

Phone 021 483 9217

**Postal** Private Bag X9112, CAPE TOWN, 8000 **Street** Union House, 14 Queen Victoria Street,

CAPE TOWN

### **Head of Department: Social Development**

Robert Macdonald, Dr **Fax** 021 483 4783 **Phone** 021 482 3083

**Postal** Private Bag X9112, CAPE TOWN, 8000 **Street** Union House, 14 Queen Victoria Street, CAPE TOWN

### **Head of Ministry**

Ananda Nel, Ms

Email Ananda.Nel@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

Phone 021 483 9217

**Postal** Private Bag X9112, CAPE TOWN, 8000 **Street** Union House, 14 Queen Victoria Street,

**CAPE TOWN** 

#### **Head of Communications**

Esther Lewis, Ms

Email Esther.Lewis@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

**Phone** 021 483 6400

**Postal** Private Bag X9112, CAPE TOWN, 8000 **Street** Union House, 14 Queen Victoria Street,

CAPE TOWN

#### **MEC for Mobility**

Isaac Sileku, Mr Fax 021 483 3888 Phone 021 483 4466

**Postal** Private Bag X9185, CAPE TOWN **Street** 9 Dorp Street, 8th Floor, Provincial Administration Building, Cape Town

# Media Liaison Officer: Transport and Public Works

Ntomboxolo Makoba-Somdaka, Ms

Fax

Phone 021 483 8067

Postal 9 Dorp Street, Provincial Administration

Building, 8th Floor, CAPE TOWN

Street PO Box 9185, CAPE TOWN, 8000

### **Head of Ministry**

Clive Roos, Mr

Email Clive.Roos@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

**Phone** 021 483 8067

**Postal** Private Bag X9185, CAPE TOWN, 8000 **Street** Provincial Administration Building, 8th

Floor, 9 Dorp Street, CAPE TOWN

# Head of Department: Transport and Public Works

Jacqui Gooch, Ms

Fax

Phone 021 483 8067

**Postal** Private Bag X9185, CAPE TOWN, 8000 **Street** Provincial Administration Building, 8th

Floor, 9 Dorp Street, CAPE TOWN

# Head of Department: Transport and Public Works

Jandre Bakker, Mr

Email Jandre.Bakker@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

Phone 021 483 5856

**Postal** Private Bag X9185, CAPE TOWN, 8000 **Street** Provincial Administration Building, 8th

Floor, 9 Dorp Street, CAPE TOWN

### **Head of Office**

Sharonette Webb-Oliver, Ms

**Email** Sharonette.Webb@westerncape.gov.za

Fax

Phone 021 483 3959

**Postal** Private Bag X9185, CAPE TOWN, 8000 **Street** Provincial Administration Building, 8th

Floor, 9 Dorp Street, CAPE TOWN